
ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Alabama
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kevin Ambrocio March 2022 Mobile AL

Nichole Bailey February 2022 Columbia AL

Helen Barnes February 2022 Scottsboro AL

Romonda Brown January 2022 HELENA AL

Meghan Brown February 2022 Hoover AL

Susan Bunyard February 2022 Madison AL

Catherine Burke February 2022 Birmingham AL

Melissa Cheslock February 2022 Chelsea AL

Jasmine Christion February 2022 Leeds AL

Frances Clark February 2022 SPANISH FORT AL

Sonia Cleckler February 2022 Clanton AL

Shelly Cofer February 2022 Calera AL

Amy Currey January 2022 Seminole AL

Martha Davis January 2022 Hoover AL

Jenna Dees February 2022 Owens Cross Roads AL

Ashley Farmer February 2022 Auburn AL

Kendrea Garand March 2022 Mobile AL

Sara Gosser March 2022 Auburn AL

Kelsey Guyton January 2022 Madison AL

Amber Huffman February 2022 Harvest AL

Jennifer Huffstutler March 2022 Daphne AL

Lauren Hughes February 2022 Pelham AL

Jennifer Jones February 2022 vestavia Hills AL

Carol Koch February 2022 Hoover AL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Alabama
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Meredith Koch February 2022 Birmingham AL

Katherine Lane March 2022 Owens Cross Roads AL

Nancy McColloch March 2022 Birmingham AL

Ruth Ann McGarty January 2022 Birmingham AL

Alicia Menifee February 2022 Bessemer AL

Kayla Mizell February 2022 Alabaster AL

Hannah Nixon February 2022 Boaz AL

Ginni Ogletree February 2022 Muscle Shoals AL

Doreen Oyadomari February 2022 Hoover AL

Mary Parker February 2022 Lake View AL

Dianna Penn February 2022 Prattville AL

Pamela Ramsey February 2022 Auburn AL

Alyssa Scharf February 2022 Birmingham AL

Cassandra Scott February 2022 Birmingham AL

Casey Shell February 2022 Madison AL

Kymberlee Sherrell March 2022 Vinemont AL

Maria Spenney February 2022 Helena AL

Maryann Wilkins January 2022 Mobile AL

Elizabeth Zylla-Jones February 2022 Auburn AL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Alaska
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Angela Adams February 2022 Ft. Wainwright AK

Emily Atton February 2022 Anchorage AK

Cara Leckwold January 2022 Anchorage AK

Mariana McIlwain January 2022 FAIRBANKS AK

Michelle Palmer January 2022 Wasilla AK

Randi Wood February 2022 Anchorage AK



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Arizona
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Sarah Angarone January 2022 Gilbert AZ

Melinda Brown January 2022 Maricopa AZ

Nicole Burge January 2022 Tempe AZ

Sara Charney February 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Kendall Church January 2022 Maricopa AZ

Sara Davis March 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Cindy De Velder February 2022 Phoenix AZ

Beth Goldstein January 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Hope Grunow January 2022 Phoenix AZ

Breanne Helling January 2022 Surprise AZ

Mary Hindal February 2022 Fountain Hills AZ

Stacy Holyfield February 2022 Phoenix AZ

Suzanne Hommel January 2022 Phoenix AZ

Jamie Houy February 2022 Gilbert AZ

Jennifer Ibarra January 2022 Surprise AZ

Roberta Jackson January 2022 Tucson AZ

Emily Jensen January 2022 Tucson AZ

Shari Judah January 2022 Phoenix AZ

Andrea Klein January 2022 Chandler AZ

Cara Lancellotti March 2022 Glendale AZ

Maureen Launer March 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Jim Ludlow February 2022 Casa Grande AZ

Brianna Lyding January 2022 Phoenix AZ

Alysha Mahunik February 2022 Phoenix AZ

Kristy Malecki February 2022 Waddell AZ

Dawn Martinez January 2022 Oracle AZ



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Arizona
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Maria Martinez Pantoja January 2022 Tucson AZ

Jason Miller January 2022 Tucson AZ

Tammy Navarro January 2022 Goodyear AZ

Audrey Nissen March 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Katherine O'Brien March 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Susie Okun February 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Shoshannah Posey March 2022 Scottsdale AZ

Hannah Rauch March 2022 Phoenix AZ

Carly Rios January 2022 Phoenix AZ

Melissa Sacchetta March 2022 Gilbert AZ

Joellen Salisbury February 2022 Goodyear AZ

Kailee Savage March 2022 Phoenix AZ

Maria Schwab February 2022 Phoenix AZ

Katherine Shore March 2022 Phoenix AZ

Alison Skeels March 2022 Gilbert AZ

ELAINE SLEPAK March 2022 Phoenix AZ

Gregory Swingle February 2022 Tucson AZ

Nicole Tomitz March 2022 Prescott Valley AZ

Nancy Turman March 2022 Tucson AZ

Kim Wang March 2022 Phoenix AZ

Anita Werner February 2022 Paradise Valley AZ



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Arkansas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Allison Calcagni February 2022 Fayetteville AR

Christi Clayton February 2022 Bono AR

Amanda Gill January 2022 Lake City AR

Hailey Guthrie January 2022 Springdale AR

Emily Scott March 2022 Little Rock AR

Mary Thomas March 2022 Jobesboro AR

Bonnie Vest March 2022 Stephens AR

Sharyn Young February 2022 Nashville AR



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Sedie Abadi January 2022 Pasadena CA

Lisa Abbott February 2022 Napa CA

Smita Agrawal March 2022 Stevenson Ranch CA

Consuelo Aguilar March 2022 Glendora CA

Kayla Aguilera March 2022 Temecula CA

Jenny  Aguirre January 2022 Seal Beach CA

Chea Angelica Aguirre January 2022 Delano CA

Debbie Aharon February 2022 Los Angeles CA

Jacqueline  Andrews February 2022 Carlsbad CA

Sabina Anthony March 2022 Torrance CA

Yamid Aramoni January 2022 Long Beach CA

Stevy Aswani March 2022 Sunnyvale CA

Kathryn Bacon January 2022 Valencia CA

Christopher Baker January 2022 Fresno CA

Ioana Barbu March 2022 Berkeley CA

Sherwin Basil January 2022 Lakewood CA

Dara Bassin March 2022 San Diego CA

Emily Becker January 2022 Loma Linda CA

Mirabai Bekowies March 2022 Benicia CA

Yvonne Bellah January 2022 Cypress CA

Amy Bello January 2022 Roseville CA

Samantha Belton March 2022 Riverside CA

Linley Berger January 2022 Santa Barbara CA

Samantha Blackler February 2022 Chino CA

Carolyn Briley January 2022 Santee CA

Vyvyan Bui January 2022 Lake Forest CA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Cynthia Byward February 2022 Riverside CA

Laura Cadwell March 2022 Santa Barbara CA

Jessica Caldwell March 2022 Rancho Cordova CA

Lina Camacho Rocha February 2022 San Francisco CA

Chloe Renee Castro January 2022 Rancho Cucamonga CA

Lucia Cazares January 2022 Long Beach CA

Michelle Cedillo February 2022 Pico Rivera CA

Brittany Chau February 2022 Alhambra CA

Daniela Corti January 2022 Sacramento CA

Mark Cutler February 2022 South Lake Tahoe CA

Autumn Dalton February 2022 Elk Grove CA

Kimberly Dapron March 2022 Camarillo CA

Belinda Daughrity March 2022 Inglewood CA

Nayely Davila January 2022 Santee CA

Jennifer Day January 2022 Fremont CA

Jeanette Marie Diaz January 2022 Brentwood CA

Cynthia Ann DiPaolo March 2022 Sonora CA

Devyn Dodgson January 2022 San Fransisco CA

Erica Ellis March 2022 Los Angeles CA

Emily Enos January 2022 Sacramento CA

Tammy Epps March 2022 Lakewood CA

Lisa Evangelista March 2022 Sacramento CA

Brinsley Farry February 2022 San Francisco CA

Amanda Fazakerly February 2022 Sacramento CA

Molly FiorellaNye February 2022 Gerber CA

Mary Fitzhugh January 2022 Walnut Creek CA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Elisabeth Fletcher March 2022 Camarillo CA

Krista Fong February 2022 San Leandro CA

Denise Ford February 2022 Corte Madera CA

Kathlyn Fortune March 2022 Long Beach CA

Marissa Galin February 2022 San Jose CA

Cristina Gamarnik(2) January 2022 Trabuco canyon CA

Cristina Gamarnik(2) March 2022 Trabuco canyon CA

Richard Garcia January 2022 Los Angeles CA

Tanmayee Gavaskar March 2022 Walnut Creek CA

Andrea Gingras January 2022 Concord CA

Michaela Gomez February 2022 Napa CA

Laurence Gorman March 2022 Pomona CA

Kelli Lynn Granillo January 2022 Redlands CA

Melanie Greenbaum March 2022 Seal Beach CA

Pamela Greenhalgh March 2022 Fullerton CA

Janice Gresham January 2022 North Hollywood CA

Diane Guerrero March 2022 San Diego CA

Dalya Gutgold January 2022 Los Angeles CA

Sarah Gwinn March 2022 Rancho Cordova CA

Katherine Hallum March 2022 Bakersfield CA

Laura Dreisbach Hawe February 2022 San Diego CA

Anita Hayes(2) January 2022 Newport Beach CA

Anita Hayes(2) March 2022 Newport Beach CA

Claire Heitlinger January 2022 San Francisco CA

Jill Hernandez March 2022 Livermore CA

Cheri Hobson January 2022 Chula Vista CA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Joseph Horodyski March 2022 Tustin CA

Miriam Hsieh January 2022 Claremont CA

Le-Ying Hsin February 2022 Arcadia CA

Kelly Hullihan March 2022 San Diego CA

Moira Ikeda January 2022 San Mateo CA

Nicole Iorio January 2022 Rancho Cucamonga CA

Ariella Ives January 2022 Los Angeles CA

Rebecca James February 2022 Pacific Palisades CA

Kristina Javillo January 2022 Chino CA

Gabrielle Johnson February 2022 Ontario CA

Stephanie Johnson March 2022 Oakland CA

Karyn Jones February 2022 Long Beach CA

Lisa Jordan February 2022 Foresthill CA

Kimberly Kamada March 2022 San Diego CA

Terry Kappe January 2022 Temple City CA

Jamie Keller March 2022 Tustin CA

Sarah Kenney March 2022 Roseville CA

Sima Khadem March 2022 Los Angeles CA

Nina Kim March 2022 La Habra CA

Dana Kimbar January 2022 Los Angeles CA

Lisa Kitzler February 2022 Walnut Creek CA

Danielle Klee March 2022 Carlsbad CA

Lisa Lachance February 2022 Laguna Hills CA

Tammy Lam March 2022 Goleta CA

Henriette Langdon January 2022 Beaumont CA

CONNIE LARRANCE February 2022 Chico CA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Amy Lehman January 2022 Fresno CA

Eric Liang January 2022 Monterey CA

Christina Liem January 2022 Redlands CA

Anna Lin March 2022 Davis CA

Vicki Chia Hui Lin March 2022 Montrose CA

Irina Lomashevskaya March 2022 Woodland Hills CA

Elizabeth Magnia March 2022 Hanford CA

Karen Mainess February 2022 Beaumont CA

Jannetta Majors January 2022 Fresno CA

Melissa Mann January 2022 El Cajon CA

Jojo Mathew March 2022 HOLLISTER CA

Robert McKinney March 2022 San Diego CA

Colleen Medina February 2022 south San Francisco CA

Vickie Meister February 2022 San Dimas CA

Laura Mireles January 2022 Costa Mesa CA

Elaine Moua March 2022 Oroville CA

Cody Mueller January 2022 Whittier CA

Kathleen Munroe March 2022 San Diego CA

Susie Nam March 2022 Monterey Park CA

Joanna Nieves January 2022 San Diego CA

Molly Nordlund February 2022 San Diego CA

Ann Nunez March 2022 San Diego CA

Victoria Otting Tandowsky March 2022 San Ramon CA

Rachael Pabis February 2022 El Cajon CA

Mona Patel March 2022 Los Angeles CA

Alison Pentland January 2022 Oakland CA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Mary Phoenix February 2022 Redwood City CA

Lauren Polly March 2022 Redondo Beach CA

Emily Poole March 2022 SanDiego CA

Haven Qualman March 2022 San Diego CA

Julie Ramirez January 2022 Hayward CA

Roopa Rao February 2022 Cupertino CA

Julie Reiss March 2022 Walnut Creek CA

Pamela Reyes February 2022 Temecula CA

Stella Maris Reyes March 2022 Aptos CA

Julie Rittue February 2022 San Jose CA

Jessica  Roberson January 2022 Westlake Village CA

Vanessa Roderick March 2022 Stockton CA

Erin Root February 2022 Discovery Bay CA

Kimber Roseberry March 2022 Castro Valley CA

Cynthia Rowden March 2022 Riverside CA

Erin Sabilla January 2022 San Diego CA

Aliya Saiduddin March 2022 Irvine CA

Deandra Schmidt March 2022 Woodland Hills CA

Shannon L Schwerdtfeger January 2022 Harbor City CA

Priti Shah February 2022 Simi Valley CA

Sholeh Shahinfar January 2022 Irvine CA

Amy Shoff February 2022 Red Bluff CA

Keri Small January 2022 Vacaville CA

Sean Snapp March 2022 Petaluma CA

Rachel Spratta March 2022 Placentia CA

Haley St. Martin March 2022 El Segundo CA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Heather Starmer March 2022 Fremont CA

Maria Kristina Story February 2022 Irvine CA

Kelli Stratton January 2022 Long Beach CA

Kimiko Suehiro March 2022 San gabriel CA

Kaleena Summers March 2022 Oxnard CA

Lei Sun March 2022 Signal Hill CA

Stefanie Suzuki January 2022 San Diego CA

Johnson Taing January 2022 San Jose CA

Toby Tamayo-Davis January 2022 San Pedro CA

Trisha Tanaka January 2022 Torrance CA

Kristi Tekerlek March 2022 Fresno CA

Megan Thompson February 2022 Dublin CA

Jenny Tipton January 2022 Santa Rosa CA

Vivian Tisi March 2022 South San Franciso CA

Fonda Tripp March 2022 Lakeside CA

Christina Uranga March 2022 San Francisco CA

Amelia Villarreal Rivas January 2022 Oakland CA

Kyle Wade March 2022 San Diego CA

Michele Wagman March 2022 Claremont CA

Heather Way February 2022 Redondo Beach CA

Lana Wiens March 2022 San Leandro CA

Ashlee Wilcox March 2022 San Jose CA

Taylor Wilde March 2022 Los Angeles CA

Lila Wong January 2022 Daly City CA

Stephanie Wu January 2022 Monterey Park CA

Kaya Wuertz January 2022 Indio CA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

California
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jingyun Yao February 2022 San Leandro CA

Sarah Young January 2022 Marina del Rey CA

Carol Yount February 2022 La Mesa CA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Colorado
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kerry Hammons Alexander March 2022 Fort Collins CO

Sara Alley March 2022 Parker CO

Ellen Anderson January 2022 Longmont CO

Jaimi Bragstad March 2022 Boulder CO

Angela Burke March 2022 Littleton CO

Deborah Dinin January 2022 Buena Vista CO

Somerset Dunn March 2022 Aurora CO

Joelle Fang March 2022 Denver CO

Stacey Ferguson January 2022 Monument CO

Tracy Gardner Edwards January 2022 Golden CO

Laura Hamirani March 2022 Grand Junction CO

Sehrish Hemani March 2022 commerce city CO

Angela Hintz January 2022 South Fork CO

Sharyl Hoepfinger January 2022 Golden CO

Steven Huart March 2022 Highlands Ranch CO

Nicole Kain January 2022 Grand Junction CO

Celia Kaufer January 2022 Denver CO

Holly Kleiber March 2022 Superior CO

Lauren Kline January 2022 Erie CO

Betsy Koch March 2022 Fort Collins CO

Pamela Kovach January 2022 Colorado Springs CO

Paul Kowalczyk February 2022 Highlands Ranch CO

Heather Kubert February 2022 Arvada CO

Casey Love January 2022 denver CO

Amy Maule February 2022 Denver CO

Kathleen Mays January 2022 Aurora CO



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Colorado
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jessica McKee January 2022 Denver CO

Marnie Pomeroy February 2022 Colorado Springs CO

Alison Kelin Rademacher February 2022 Thornton CO

Karina Ramos January 2022 Loveland CO

Raquel Reed February 2022 Colorado Springs CO

Alicia Richardson March 2022 Fort Collins CO

Mandi Roberts February 2022 Thornton CO

Sara Rode January 2022 Greenwood Village CO

Kristen Schwartz February 2022 Englewood CO

Courtney Dameon Wood January 2022 Colorado Springs CO

Taylor Wood March 2022 Denver CO



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Connecticut
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Beverly Bowen January 2022 Clinton CT

Emily Butterworth March 2022 GLASTONBURY CT

Elisabeth Cade February 2022 Monroe CT

Josephine Chen March 2022 Greenwich CT

Cara Ciesla January 2022 Plantsville CT

Christina Cournoyer January 2022 Suffield CT

Mary D'Arco February 2022 Danbury CT

Melissa Foley February 2022 Greenwich CT

Kathryn Hackett-Lima January 2022 Cheshire CT

Corin Hendricks January 2022 Ridgfield CT

Thomas Hinchey January 2022 Glastonbury CT

Jessica Hoffman February 2022 Cos Cob CT

Deborah Hunsicker January 2022 Ivoryton CT

Maegan Kiger January 2022 East Hartford CT

Kaho Kracke January 2022 Stratford CT

Deborah Lanza January 2022 Wethersfield CT

Carla Larracuente January 2022 Fairfield CT

Karen Le February 2022 Stamford CT

Danielle Livecchi January 2022 Old Greenwich CT

Nicole Megahey January 2022 Stamford CT

Jerriann Mitchell March 2022 Ansonia CT

Kate Purdy February 2022 Shelton CT



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Delaware
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Arielle Allentoff January 2022 Lewes DE

Jessica Brand February 2022 Wilmington DE

Meghan Brown February 2022 Millsboro DE

Monica Buccieri March 2022 Wilmington DE

Michelle Fillioe January 2022 Wilmington DE

Nicole Immediato January 2022 Wilmington DE

Karson Kennedy January 2022 Newark DE

Genevieve Kuon January 2022 Rehoboth Beach DE

Erika Mako January 2022 Milton DE

Melissa McDermott February 2022 Newark DE

Allyson Menard March 2022 Middletown DE

Jennifer Metaxas February 2022 Wilmington DE

Amanda Riley January 2022 Newark DE

Maria Streletz January 2022 Wilmington DE

Jennifer Xenakes January 2022 Wilmington DE



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

District of Columbia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Karen Brock March 2022 Washington DC

Susan Dixon March 2022 Washington DC

Ana Frontera January 2022 WASHINGTON DC

Katherine Holtzman February 2022 Washington DC

Giorgea Kalampalikis March 2022 Washington DC

Alex Koller March 2022 Washington DC

Elise Ney February 2022 Washington DC

Laura Sibbald March 2022 Washington DC



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Tara Adams January 2022 The Villages FL

Claudia Aguila March 2022 Miami FL

Lori Allen March 2022 Jacksonville FL

Francesca Alonso March 2022 Sarasota FL

Aubrie Alsum January 2022 Bradenton FL

Amber Anderson March 2022 Dunnellon FL

Victoria Arellano January 2022 Pinecrest FL

Ludmila Arin March 2022 Gainesville FL

Kimberly Arnold March 2022 St. Augustine FL

Robin Banks January 2022 Altamonte Springs FL

Jill Bazel March 2022 Hollywood FL

Rosalind Beckwith-Brown February 2022 Jacksonville FL

Erica  Bernstein January 2022 Sanford FL

Thema Berrian March 2022 Orlando FL

Lorrie Bielen January 2022 Fernandina Beach FL

Kelly Clinard Bilbruck February 2022 Orlando FL

Sarah Bipath March 2022 Deltona FL

Samantha Bjorsvik January 2022 Boca Raton FL

Jamie Blanchard February 2022 Gulf Breeze FL

Wesley Bolitho February 2022 Port Saint Lucie FL

Jessica Bonvenca January 2022 Lake Mary FL

Hila Bouman January 2022 Sunrise FL

Kathryn Boyd January 2022 Ocala FL

Sandra Bretschneider March 2022 Pensacola FL

Danielle Brisbane January 2022 Orlando FL

Jennifer Buchmeyer January 2022 Port St Lucie FL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Stefanie Cabrera March 2022 Hialeah FL

Breeasia Cajipe January 2022 Jacksonville FL

Breanna Calkins February 2022 Deland FL

Wyndi Capeci February 2022 St Augustine FL

Karin  Cardozo January 2022 Tampa FL

Kathryn Carson March 2022 Orlando FL

Jaimee Casey January 2022 Starke FL

Teresa Casey March 2022 Loxahatchee FL

Josephine Chasar January 2022 Cocoa FL

Catherine Clay February 2022 Marianna FL

Frederick Cobb March 2022 Bradenton FL

Laura Cordell January 2022 Tampa FL

Wheyton Crockett January 2022 Winter Garden FL

Tracy Crosby February 2022 Orlando FL

Angela Cross February 2022 Malone FL

Jennifer Cunningham January 2022 Fleming Island FL

Alissa Darley March 2022 Miami FL

Jan Elizabeth Davenport March 2022 Daytona Beach FL

Shantell Del Pino March 2022 Pembroke Pines FL

Tina Della Penna March 2022 Odessa FL

Yarimar Diaz-Rodriguez March 2022 St. Augustine FL

Frederick Dicarlo March 2022 Eustis FL

Sharon DiFino February 2022 St Augustine FL

Deidre Dodd February 2022 Gainesville FL

Astrid Doty January 2022 Tampa FL

Christine Eads January 2022 Orlando FL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Sarah Eastridge January 2022 Port St. Lucie FL

Allison Encinosa March 2022 Ft. Lauderdale FL

Karine Ewing March 2022 Nokomis FL

Jessica Faga February 2022 Boynton Beach FL

Joleen Fernald January 2022 Trinity FL

Mary Flaitz February 2022 Gainesville FL

Montse Florensa March 2022 Bradenton FL

Elisabeth Flowers February 2022 Marianna FL

Alishia  Friesel February 2022 Orlando FL

Amelia Fry February 2022 Stuart FL

Elizabeth Gaetz February 2022 Palm Harbor FL

Amy Gallagher February 2022 Alachua FL

Lauren Gavarian March 2022 Plantation FL

Allison Geller February 2022 Tampa FL

Sharon Genuardi January 2022 Tampa FL

Danielle Giarratano January 2022 FORT LAUDERDALE FL

Margaret Goldberg March 2022 Lakeland FL

Laurie Goodman-Rothlein March 2022 Boynton Beach FL

Melissa Grassia-Chisholm March 2022 Sunrise FL

Lera Gross January 2022 St. Petersburg FL

Jocelyn Gustafson March 2022 Tallahassee FL

Marissa Harpe January 2022 Tampa FL

Nancy Harrington January 2022 Oviedo FL

Mala Hathiramani February 2022 Winter Garden FL

Nicole Herndon March 2022 Gainesville FL

Ann Herrmann March 2022 Tampa FL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Juliana Hirn January 2022 Oviedo FL

Alexa Hoppe January 2022 Tampa FL

Joann Huprich January 2022 Boynton Beach FL

Lisa Indelicato January 2022 Tampa FL

Sarah Jenkins February 2022 Fernandina Beach FL

Phyllis Johnson March 2022 Jacksonville FL

Rachel Judt January 2022 Seminole FL

Michelle Landess March 2022 Parkland FL

Christina Lee January 2022 Weeki Wachee FL

Kristen Lewandowski February 2022 Gainesville FL

Suzette Lewis January 2022 Miami FL

Venita Litvack January 2022 Boca Raton FL

Jonina Lowe March 2022 Tallahasee FL

Christine Luzuriaga February 2022 Cutler Bay FL

Jill Maliszewski February 2022 Jacksonville FL

Alesie Martel January 2022 Port Orange FL

Mireidys Martinez March 2022 Miami FL

Natalia Mas March 2022 Palmetto Bay FL

Vanessa Master February 2022 Pembroke Pines FL

Kristin Matthews March 2022 Sebastian FL

Abby McCarthy February 2022 SANFORD FL

Lacy McGahen March 2022 Pensacola FL

Cristy McIver February 2022 Tampa FL

Angela Medina March 2022 Miami Lakes FL

Natalie Mikkelson January 2022 Riverview FL

Patricia Milan-Kelley February 2022 Port St Lucie FL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Marcia Monteiro Absher March 2022 Riverview FL

Alexa Moore January 2022 Avon Park FL

Laura  Mundorf February 2022 Gainesville FL

Kristie Munro January 2022 Oviedo FL

Dorothy Nattiel January 2022 Redington Shores FL

Andrea Oliver-Thomas January 2022 Port St Lucie FL

Audrea Orton January 2022 Apopka FL

Brooke Pape March 2022 Fort Myers FL

Jessica Peramo March 2022 Coral Gables FL

Angela Pizon-Moore March 2022 Tampa FL

Trinity Pollard March 2022 Panama City FL

Laurie Pope January 2022 North Port FL

Marcela Porro March 2022 Miami FL

Victoria Postle January 2022 Pinellas Park FL

Jennifer Pusins January 2022 Boca Raton FL

Catherine Reckord March 2022 Bradenton FL

Analia Renner January 2022 St Petersburg FL

Stephanie Richardson February 2022 Fleming Island FL

Stephanie Rimroth January 2022 Destin FL

Jessica Rishell January 2022 Tallahassee FL

Nayllim Rivera March 2022 Wesley Chapel FL

Brenda Rodriguez January 2022 Sarasota FL

Gina Roldos January 2022 Boynton Beach FL

Susanna Romero January 2022 Miami FL

Angelena Rosa January 2022 University Park FL

Susan Rose March 2022 Orlando FL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Megan Grant Rotchford February 2022 Gainesville FL

Ilena Rotundo-Camilo February 2022 West Palm Beach FL

Morgan Russell March 2022 Jacksonville FL

Amy Sapp February 2022 Gainesville FL

Mairelis Sauri January 2022 Vero Beach FL

Grace Scaff January 2022 Saint Johns FL

Katherine  Scarlett January 2022 Margate FL

Danielle Schoepski January 2022 Lake Mary FL

Marie Sepulveda Ramos February 2022 Auburndale FL

Evan Sherman January 2022 Maitland FL

Denise Sivaslian January 2022 Ponte Vedra FL

Michelle Slepian January 2022 Ocala FL

Marjorie Mathis Smith January 2022 Pensacola FL

Taylor Smith January 2022 West Melbourne FL

Lauren Stacey January 2022 Miami FL

Brittany Stitely March 2022 Tallahassee FL

Allyson Anne Stoltz January 2022 Niceville FL

Alexa Stubenrauch February 2022 Jacksonville FL

Annika Suarez February 2022 Tallahassee FL

Veronica Sykes January 2022 Orlando FL

Stacy Thomashaw March 2022 Parkland FL

Laura Uslan February 2022 St Cloud FL

Karen Valencia February 2022 Miramar FL

Nicole Vazquez January 2022 miami FL

Jessica Vick January 2022 Pace FL

Amy Voeltz March 2022 Pensacola FL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Florida
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Rachel Voller March 2022 Jacksonville FL

Alicia Vose March 2022 St Augustine FL

Phoebe Waller January 2022 St Petersburg FL

Rebecca Wallington February 2022 Tampa FL

Beverly Walton January 2022 West Palm Beach FL

Jennifer Ward January 2022 Lake Mary FL

Melinda Weber March 2022 Orlando FL

Sara Lee Wheeler February 2022 Fort Myers Beach FL

Erin Williams February 2022 PENSACOLA FL

Jill Williams March 2022 Melbourne FL

Bianca Williams-Schafer January 2022 Tampa FL

Lindsay Wilson January 2022 Port St Lucie FL

Monica Wojcik February 2022 Plantation FL

Karen Zaidman January 2022 Miami FL

Lyndsey Zurawski February 2022 Loxahatchee FL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Georgia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Julie BallSmall March 2022 Newnan GA

Laura Brooks March 2022 Atlanta GA

Anna Carter March 2022 Winterville GA

Emily Chandler(2) January 2022 Braselton GA

Emily Chandler(2) February 2022 Braselton GA

Katharine Donegan January 2022 Atlanta GA

Allison Ellis March 2022 Loganville GA

Shelly Foster February 2022 Marietta GA

Saralyn Gamble January 2022 Evans GA

Dana Grooms January 2022 Roswell GA

Patti Haight-Howard February 2022 Canton GA

Maria Hall February 2022 Dublin GA

Cali Hancock February 2022 CARROLLTON GA

Sarah Harmon January 2022 Atlanta GA

Michele Harrison-Hicks March 2022 Bremen GA

Hannah Helton March 2022 Gray GA

Lydia Henry March 2022 Atlanta GA

Kelly Jackson February 2022 Lake Park GA

Cristina Jones February 2022 Suwanee GA

Colette Jones-Watts February 2022 Acworth GA

Sucheta Kamath March 2022 Atlanta GA

Gregory Kato January 2022 East Point GA

Hannah Kinkead March 2022 decatur GA

Laura Knott-Riggall January 2022 Dallas GA

Kerry-Lea Krog March 2022 Cumming GA

Anna Mathis March 2022 Blakely GA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Georgia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lisa Miller March 2022 Guyton GA

Nashifa Momin March 2022 Duluth GA

Tina Moye March 2022 Albany GA

Catherine Nelson January 2022 Savannah GA

Amy Nelson March 2022 Rome GA

Megan Nettleton January 2022 Alpharetta GA

Haniyfa Noel February 2022 Kennesaw GA

Erin Ofe Mauldin March 2022 Savannah GA

Emily Oliverius February 2022 Duluth GA

Danielle Paradiso January 2022 Canton GA

Tiffany Parker January 2022 Smyrna GA

Brittany Patton March 2022 Winder GA

Tracy Perez January 2022 Buford GA

Laura Peterson February 2022 Roswell GA

Meredith Pharr March 2022 Gainesville GA

Stacy  Pickelman March 2022 Atlanta GA

Jennifer Porter January 2022 Hoschton GA

Terry Ragan January 2022 Athens GA

Brenda Reeves March 2022 Fitzgerald GA

Elisamuel Rivera Gomez January 2022 Smyrna GA

Eilish Schweitzer January 2022 Roswell GA

Eleonor Shaw February 2022 Athens GA

Melanie Peacock Shell January 2022 Macon GA

Tayler Sparrow February 2022 Hiram GA

Tracey Taylor-Koehler March 2022 ROME GA

Michelle Thompson March 2022 Marietta GA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Georgia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

James Tooley January 2022 Richmond Hill GA

Heather Vansau February 2022 Johns Creek GA

Joy Vivian February 2022 Madison GA

Janett Walker March 2022 Martinez GA

Leslie Webster January 2022 Tucker GA

Celeste Welch March 2022 Monticello GA

Meredith White February 2022 Atlanta GA

Sandra Williams February 2022 Atlanta GA

Sarah Yikealo January 2022 Snellville GA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Hawaii
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Rowena Estores January 2022 Waialua HI

Cassandra Fisher March 2022 Honolulu HI

Kristina Fuentes January 2022 Waikoloa HI

Theresa Kennedy February 2022 Honolulu HI

Marci Kometani February 2022 Honolulu HI

Melanie Shiraki February 2022 Honolulu HI

Syd Kapuamealani Zoll March 2022 Papaikou HI



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Idaho
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Angela Asp February 2022 Star ID

Alixandrea Buchanan January 2022 Idaho Falls ID

Angela Clegg January 2022 Middleton ID

Amber Davis February 2022 Pocatello ID

Amy Hardy March 2022 Meridian ID

Melissa Jones March 2022 Kimberly ID

Cortney Kunkle January 2022 Boise ID

Suzanne Mader March 2022 Meridian ID

Alicia Martin-Cowger February 2022 Melba ID

Elsa Obert February 2022 Kuna ID

Katie Romans March 2022 Boise ID

Jennifer Sanders January 2022 Meridian ID

Nancy Schroeder January 2022 Caldwell ID

Katie Small February 2022 Twin Falls ID

Lindsey Wagner January 2022 Moscow ID



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Cassidy Ellen Adams January 2022 Montgomery IL

Abby Adams Stevens(2) January 2022 Greenup IL

Abby Adams Stevens(2) March 2022 Greenup IL

Bansari Amin January 2022 Chicago IL

Angela Anthony February 2022 Champaign IL

Esther Ayzenberg February 2022 Arlington HTS IL

Sarah Bartlett January 2022 Germantown Hills IL

Penny Benson February 2022 Northbrook IL

Lauren Beveroth January 2022 Morrison IL

Lindsay Bley January 2022 Dundee IL

Lisa Bloom January 2022 Chicago IL

Tracie Bloomfield January 2022 Buffalo Grove IL

Meghan Bosley March 2022 Naperville IL

Cara Brennan January 2022 Chicago IL

Bridget Ellen Broderick March 2022 Chicago IL

Colleen Butler January 2022 Chicago IL

Lisa Casey February 2022 Downers Grove IL

Anne Chapman February 2022 Grayslake IL

Lindsey Coburn March 2022 Wauconda IL

Michael Cole January 2022 Aurora IL

Amanda  D'Astice(2) January 2022 Orland Park IL

Amanda  D'Astice(2) March 2022 Orland Park IL

Beth Deiter February 2022 Arlington Heights IL

Meghan Dorka January 2022 Arlington Heights IL

Sharon Downing March 2022 Streamwood IL

Nicole Downs January 2022 Chicago IL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Julie Drew January 2022 Decatur IL

Jamie Dunne(2) January 2022 Chicago IL

Jamie Dunne(2) March 2022 Chicago IL

Kaycee Enyart January 2022 Decatur IL

Tonya Evans January 2022 Morton Grove IL

Eileen Fahey January 2022 Chicago IL

Brooke Folkrod February 2022 Libertyville IL

Maria Franca February 2022 Carbondale IL

Elisa Franchuk January 2022 Chicago IL

Lisa Franklin January 2022 Lake In The Hills IL

Lynn Gainer March 2022 Oak Lawn IL

Stephanie Gallagher January 2022 Chicago IL

Jennifer Gerald February 2022 Naperville IL

Jill Goldberg January 2022 Buffalo Grove IL

Lindsey Graciak March 2022 chicago IL

Kahla Graham February 2022 Chicago IL

Jessica Greene January 2022 HOFFMAN ESTATES IL

Rex Hadden January 2022 Chicago IL

Lindsey Hargis March 2022 Northbrook IL

Julia Harrison January 2022 Chicago IL

Cheryl Heilicser March 2022 Plainfield IL

Valerie Heneghan(2) February 2022 Lombard IL

Valerie Heneghan(2) March 2022 Lombard IL

Carly Herr January 2022 Chicago IL

Mary Hoban March 2022 Palos Heights IL

Ryan Jagnandan January 2022 Chicago IL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Leigh Jakosa(2) February 2022 Naperville IL

Leigh Jakosa(2) March 2022 Naperville IL

Elizabeth Jareczek January 2022 Oak Lawn IL

Riley Jobes January 2022 Chicago IL

Laurie Johansen March 2022 Mundelein IL

Carrie Kerr February 2022 Washington IL

Emily Kreuser February 2022 Libertyville IL

Claire LaGiglia February 2022 New Lenox IL

Brittany Laux January 2022 Trenton IL

Mary Leonard January 2022 Evergreen Park IL

Lacy Little January 2022 Tinley Park IL

Margaret Loftus January 2022 Chicago IL

Heather Loudenburg Terry January 2022 Champaign IL

Jonathan Love January 2022 Chicago IL

Erin Loxley January 2022 Chicago IL

Sarah Luebke March 2022 Quincy IL

Stephanie Lukoshus January 2022 Chicago IL

Amanda   Lynch March 2022 Grayslake IL

Alyssa Lyons Boyer March 2022 Elgin IL

Kathryn Makeever January 2022 Ottawa IL

Jessica Mantovani March 2022 Naperville IL

Amanda Maxwell February 2022 Rolling Meadows IL

Ashley McDaniels January 2022 Sandwich IL

Therese McDermott-Winter March 2022 Chicago IL

Andrea McNamara March 2022 Naperville IL

Marta Miller January 2022 Cary IL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jody Miller February 2022 Chicago IL

Sharrie Miller February 2022 Carterville IL

Sheila Mina February 2022 Chicago Heights IL

Kristen Mitchell March 2022 Tinley Park IL

Kimberly Nelson Rusch February 2022 Urbana IL

Giselle Núñez January 2022 Chicago IL

Melissa Odom January 2022 Plainfield IL

Joanna Osos March 2022 Saint Charles IL

Melissa Anne Paoletti January 2022 Montgomery IL

Katherine Polit February 2022 Lombard IL

Kristin Powers January 2022 North Aurora IL

Lisa Quanz January 2022 Chicago IL

Barbara Rajski January 2022 CHICAGO IL

Mary Redden January 2022 Belleville IL

Sylvie Render February 2022 Skokie IL

Melissa Rivera February 2022 Skokie IL

Kiara Rivera February 2022 Chicago IL

Morgan Rivera March 2022 Sterling IL

Leeann Rodriguez January 2022 Batavia IL

Laura Roscoe March 2022 Lake Zurich IL

Kaley Schaller January 2022 Round Lake IL

Mary Scheibel February 2022 Maryville IL

Dianna Skoczek January 2022 Lockport IL

Elizabeth Speaker-Christensen January 2022 Brookfield IL

Margaret Stoch March 2022 Plainfield IL

Esther Sulkin March 2022 chicago IL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Illinois
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jennifer Tarle-Pakulski January 2022 Chicago IL

Joshua Teitcher March 2022 Skokie IL

Kaylee Tolley February 2022 Chicago IL

Kathleen Trainor February 2022 Downers Grove IL

Jennifer Tripoli January 2022 Chicago IL

Heidi Verticchio January 2022 Carlinville IL

Kristy Wente January 2022 Chicago IL

Ashley West January 2022 Waterloo IL

Colleen Williams March 2022 Plainfield IL

Susan Witt January 2022 Glenview IL

Renee Wootton January 2022 SUGAR GROVE IL

Rebecca Wright February 2022 Chicago IL

Rebecca Zerivitz March 2022 Chicago IL



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Indiana
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Valyne Anderson January 2022 Avon IN

Rachelle Bates January 2022 Greenwood IN

Jaime Bauer Malandraki March 2022 West Lafayette IN

Tiffany Bernard March 2022 Peru IN

Heather Leigh Bolling January 2022 Greenville IN

Karina  Carter January 2022 Indianapolis IN

Ellen Cartwright January 2022 Evansville IN

Blair Case March 2022 Newburgh IN

Megan Conner January 2022 Jeffersonville IN

Margaret Cressy January 2022 Mishawaka IN

Shannon Dunbar March 2022 Mooresville IN

Hala Elsisy February 2022 West Lafayette IN

Hillary Eltzroth January 2022 Roann IN

Angela Frazer February 2022 Indianapolis IN

Jennifer Freeman March 2022 Bloomington IN

Kathryn Gadbury January 2022 Carmel IN

Paige Gasman February 2022 Bloomington IN

Melanie Gillenwater February 2022 New Albany IN

Rachel Gugel February 2022 Noblesville IN

Jacqueline Hall-Katter March 2022 Indianapolis IN

Jill Jeffery February 2022 Fort Wayne IN

Maureen Jeffrey March 2022 Fort Wayne IN

Taryn Johns January 2022 NOBLESVILLE IN

Christine Kelsey January 2022 Crawfordsville IN

Maliha Khan January 2022 Franklin IN

Sandra Koehler March 2022 Indianapolis IN



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Indiana
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Morgan LaPradd March 2022 Yorktown IN

Vanessa Lewis January 2022 Fort Wayne IN

Ashley Lindvall February 2022 Fishers IN

Rebecca Manny February 2022 Saint John IN

Leana Massimini March 2022 Ellettsville IN

Vicki Masterson January 2022 Pendleton IN

Susan Mathews March 2022 New Albany IN

Eunji McCracken March 2022 Bloomington IN

Desiree Mulder January 2022 West Lafayette IN

Kathryn Nagdeman February 2022 Noblesville IN

Mikinzie O'Neal March 2022 New Albany IN

Erin Owen January 2022 Indianapolis IN

Lacy Pasquale February 2022 Perrysville IN

Shannon Pischner January 2022 Munster IN

Laura Pritchard January 2022 Saint John IN

Joanna Riemer March 2022 Fishers IN

Kelly Roloff March 2022 Terre Haute IN

Karen Ross January 2022 Brownsburg IN

Valerie Roth January 2022 Crown Point IN

Kristin Schaaf February 2022 Carmel IN

Nicholas Schafer March 2022 Fort Wayne IN

Will Schmidt January 2022 Fishers IN

Erin Schmitt March 2022 Evansville IN

Hyun-Kyoung Seo February 2022 Bloomington IN

Kelly Settergren March 2022 Fishers IN

Gabriella Skorupski March 2022 Indianapolis IN



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Indiana
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Polly Sumansky February 2022 Terre Haute IN

Ashley Tempel January 2022 Tennyson IN

Amy Vissing February 2022 Jeffersonville IN

Tiffani Lyn Wallace January 2022 Peru IN



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Iowa
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Erin Allen January 2022 Clinton IA

Darci Becker March 2022 Maquoketa IA

Jennifer Berger March 2022 Bettendorf IA

Emily Brokens March 2022 Dubuque IA

Katelyn Goettsch March 2022 West Des Moines IA

Christine Heintskill March 2022 Mason City IA

Amanda Johnson February 2022 Winterset IA

Brian Peterson March 2022 Iowa City IA

Mallory Reed February 2022 Adel IA

Sarah Ruth January 2022 Clive IA

Anu Subramanian January 2022 Iowa City IA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Kansas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jewel Alvis January 2022 Leavenworth KS

Roberta Beile March 2022 Overland Park KS

Laura Catherine Coelho January 2022 Overland Park KS

Jennifer Doerfler January 2022 Kansas City KS

Jessica Domnick February 2022 Wichita KS

Caitlin Dunbar February 2022 Prairie Village KS

Julie Fox January 2022 Winfield KS

Kimberly Franken January 2022 Troy KS

Aimee Garibay January 2022 Olathe KS

Derrick Garland January 2022 Olathe KS

Jill Gfeller January 2022 Winona KS

Lakyn Habiger January 2022 wamego KS

Christy Harbert March 2022 Hutchinson KS

Elise Hezel January 2022 Olathe KS

Melanie Hilgers January 2022 Manhattan KS

Debbra Ann LaForge January 2022 El Dorado KS

Amanda Matzke January 2022 Ellis KS

Holly McCarter January 2022 Liberal KS

Natalie Neri January 2022 Kansas City KS

Leigh Ann Porter February 2022 Kansas City KS

Molly Rana March 2022 Topeka KS

Cynthia Richburg January 2022 Wichita KS

Alisha Roemer February 2022 Wichita KS

Melissa Vagts February 2022 Derby KS

Courtney Watkins January 2022 Leawood KS



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Kansas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Julie Watson January 2022 Rossville KS



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Kentucky
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Teresa Adkins-Easterling February 2022 Richmond KY

Hammam AlMakadma February 2022 Louisville KY

Julia' Arnett February 2022 Rousseau KY

Kelly Bailey February 2022 Bardstown KY

Brandelynn Baker March 2022 Russellville KY

Timothy Ball February 2022 Morehead KY

Charity Ballard February 2022 Lawrenceburg KY

Kassandra Barrantes February 2022 Taylorsville KY

Maria Bechard February 2022 Crestwood KY

Laura Beiting February 2022 Louisville KY

Anne Blandford March 2022 Louisville KY

Amy Boshears February 2022 Paris KY

Kristi Brigmon March 2022 Wallins KY

Brittany Brooks February 2022 Louisville KY

Lauren Budziak February 2022 Bowling Green KY

Hannah Cain January 2022 Stanford KY

Kayla Catron February 2022 Emmalena KY

Mary Clark February 2022 London KY

Cynthia Coleman February 2022 Elizabethtown KY

Sylvia Cox February 2022 Lawrenceburg KY

Rebecca Cross February 2022 Elizabethtown KY

Jacqueline Dale February 2022 Cox's Creek KY

Shelley Dalton February 2022 Louisville KY

Michelle Daugherty February 2022 Morehead KY

Jennifer Dean February 2022 Springfield KY

Ann Derringer March 2022 Danville KY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Kentucky
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Milissa Dillon February 2022 Ft. Wright KY

Rachel Duvall-Shaw January 2022 Frankfort KY

Sheila Epperson February 2022 Hazard KY

Christina Fedders February 2022 Union KY

Linda Ferretti February 2022 Lagrange KY

Elizabeth Franks February 2022 London KY

Jessica Kay Gravil February 2022 Cadiz KY

Erika Grisell March 2022 CORBIN KY

Renee Guinn February 2022 Owensboro KY

Amanda Gullett February 2022 Greensburg KY

Allison Halpin February 2022 Fort Mitchell KY

Emily Hankins February 2022 West Somerset KY

Michelle Hardwick February 2022 Shepherdsville KY

Kimmerly Harrell February 2022 Louisville KY

Lara Harris February 2022 Williamsburg KY

Hayley Harris February 2022 Lexington KY

Courtney Hatcher March 2022 Bowling Green KY

Heather Helinski February 2022 Hebron KY

Lindsey Hinners February 2022 Louisville KY

Aubrey Holloway February 2022 Lexington KY

Lori Howard February 2022 Bronston KY

Suzanne Ingle February 2022 Covington KY

Kayla Jackson February 2022 East Bernstadt KY

Melissa Jaco February 2022 Greenup KY

Elaina Janes March 2022 Paducah KY

Carolyn Jordan March 2022 Louisville KY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Kentucky
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Shawna Jurgens February 2022 Florence KY

Susan Kelly February 2022 Fort Thomas KY

Kaitlyn Kiely February 2022 Hurstbourne KY

Suzanne King February 2022 Louisville KY

Kaitlyn King February 2022 Louisville KY

Sara Kowzan March 2022 Louisville KY

Stacy Kramer February 2022 Louisville KY

Jennifer Linden March 2022 Louisville KY

Katherine Maddy February 2022 Lexington KY

Erin Marvin February 2022 Crestwood KY

Erica Maxwell February 2022 Greenville KY

Rebecca McClellan Oliver February 2022 Crestwood KY

Karen McManus February 2022 Mayfield KY

Ann Miller February 2022 Erlanger KY

Ciera  Mills February 2022 Lexington KY

Melinda Mollett February 2022 Lexington KY

Beth Murphy February 2022 Lawrenceburg KY

Melinda Music February 2022 Hagerhill KY

Jamie Neace February 2022 JACKSON KY

Jennifer Newton February 2022 Leitchfield KY

Crystal Patrick February 2022 Lawrenceburg KY

Kristen Peak Powers January 2022 Owensboro KY

Heather Porter February 2022 Crestwood KY

Sherry Prater February 2022 Thelma KY

Heather Price February 2022 Shelbyville KY

Craig Rawson February 2022 Prestonsburg KY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Kentucky
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kayla Redden January 2022 Mayfield KY

Erin Richardson February 2022 Louisville KY

Karissa Riter January 2022 Owensboro KY

Lauren Rogers January 2022 Bowling Green KY

Samantha Rogers January 2022 Lexington KY

Leslie Salisbury January 2022 Nicholasville KY

Lorneth Samuda January 2022 Louisville KY

Sunni Shepherd February 2022 Hazard KY

Megan Sherehiy February 2022 Louisville KY

Kimberly Smith January 2022 Winchester KY

Angela Smith February 2022 Elizabethtown KY

Megan Smith Libke February 2022 Simpsonville KY

Laura Splichal March 2022 Hazard KY

Michelle Summe February 2022 Union KY

Jessica Tallent February 2022 Albany KY

Kathryn Tencza February 2022 Louisville KY

April Tepe February 2022 Florence KY

Amy Todd February 2022 Wallins KY

Kimberly Turpen March 2022 Nancy KY

Donice Verdugt February 2022 Elizabethtown KY

Brittney Vickous February 2022 Bowling Green KY

Sarah Walls February 2022 Georgetown KY

Kelly Ward February 2022 Morehead KY

Stacey White Miller February 2022 Harlan KY

Ann Wilford March 2022 Florence KY

Wesley Williams February 2022 Scottsville KY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Kentucky
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kresta Wilson January 2022 Lexington KY

Nancy Wunderlich February 2022 Mayfield KY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Louisiana
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lauren Beeson March 2022 Pineville LA

Catherine Blanchard January 2022 Breaux Bridge LA

Erica Ann Chatelain January 2022 Benton LA

Amy Clift March 2022 Jefferson LA

Stephen Enwefa March 2022 Baton Rouge LA

Pamela Honeycutt March 2022 Lake Charles LA

Annette Hurley March 2022 New Orleans LA

Isabelle Levy January 2022 Houma LA

Cindy Randall January 2022 Metairie LA

Jennifer Roddy March 2022 River Ridge LA

Geraldine Smith March 2022 New Orleans LA

Corrie Walton March 2022 Church Point LA

Lauren Wright-Jones February 2022 MONROE LA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Maine
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Colleen Andrews March 2022 Waterville ME

Johnna Avery March 2022 York ME

Hilary Bascom January 2022 Kittery ME

Jan Carleton January 2022 Portland ME

Erica James March 2022 Belfast ME

Pamela Johnson February 2022 Falmouth ME

Carolyn Lebeis January 2022 Portland ME

Jaclyn Nutter February 2022 North Berwick ME

Jeanne Ott January 2022 Mount Desert ME

Melissa Warren March 2022 Fairfield ME



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Maryland
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Amy Blank March 2022 Millersville MD

Martin Brodsky March 2022 Baltimore MD

Ashley Clayman February 2022 Columbia MD

Sharon Coale March 2022 Highland MD

Sanna Darwish February 2022 Highland MD

Jean Delatorre February 2022 Bowie MD

Jordan  Differding March 2022 Baltimore MD

Sonja Egblomasse February 2022 Baltimore MD

Allison Eggert January 2022 Frederick MD

MICHELE EINOLF February 2022 Laurel MD

Jennifer Englard January 2022 Baltimore MD

Inbal Eshel February 2022 Kensington MD

Katherine Gerber January 2022 Baltimore MD

Simone Harrison January 2022 Upper Marlboro MD

Jill Keller January 2022 Lutherville MD

Leslie Kessler February 2022 Chevy Chase MD

Sharon Khoo February 2022 Waldorf MD

Cynthia Lawrence March 2022 Frederick MD

Monica Michelle Leak January 2022 Waldorf MD

Kathryn Lee Cramer March 2022 Havre de Grace MD

Colleen McElroy February 2022 Towson MD

Ara Nole January 2022 Baltimore MD

Lacena Nottelmann March 2022 Rising Sun MD

Yittel Novice February 2022 Baltimore MD

Veronica Parsons March 2022 Leonardtown MD

Amy Price January 2022 Baltimore MD



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Maryland
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Mariela Ramos Abando March 2022 White Plains MD

Meera Rathinasamy February 2022 Takoma Park  MD

Erica Repac February 2022 Hagerstown MD

Angela Rivera March 2022 Rockville MD

Kimberly Rossman February 2022 Bethesda MD

Deena Seifert February 2022 Columbia MD

Panayiota Senekkis-Florent March 2022 ELLICOTT CITY MD

Rachel Silien January 2022 Baltimore MD

Adeline Smith February 2022 Towson MD

Susanne Stevenson January 2022 Hyattsville MD

Saundra Faye Stitz-Blevins February 2022 Severna Park MD

Gloria Thomas March 2022 Lusby MD

Sherry Trahan January 2022 Gaithersburg MD

Megan Tsiamis January 2022 Catonsville MD

Lisa VanRoekel March 2022 Silver Spring MD

Christine Wall March 2022 Pocomoke City MD

Catherine Wilson January 2022 Lutherville-Timonium MD

Anna Zolkowski February 2022 Rockville MD



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Massachusetts
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kristen Allison February 2022 Melrose MA

Maureen Baker February 2022 Cohasset MA

Lauren Bethel-Christian March 2022 Medford MA

Rupal Bhakta February 2022 Watertown MA

Cheryl Boisselle January 2022 Ludlow MA

Allison Brown January 2022 Norwood MA

Lisa Butler March 2022 Charlestown MA

Tracey Callahan January 2022 Boston MA

Emily Cook February 2022 Cambridge MA

Amy Coughlin February 2022 Norwell MA

Nicole Eberle-Smith January 2022 Wilmington MA

Tara Fellini-Sweetser March 2022 Pembroke MA

Joan FitzGerald January 2022 Boston MA

Heather Fogarty January 2022 Peabody MA

Lynn Garcia January 2022 North Dartmouth MA

Elaine Geller March 2022 Plymouth MA

Holly George February 2022 Beverly MA

Joanna Guerrero March 2022 Dennis MA

Heather Hackett January 2022 Granby MA

Krista Healy March 2022 Marblehead MA

Jennifer Higgins January 2022 Mansfield MA

Michele Hilley March 2022 Lexington MA

Lila Hosbjor January 2022 Holliston MA

Pamela Igelsrud February 2022 MEDFORD MA

Jessica Kaloustian February 2022 North Attleboro MA

Meaghan Kaplan January 2022 Holbrook MA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Massachusetts
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lindsay Keith January 2022 West Bridgewater MA

Melinda Kennedy January 2022 Roxbury MA

Barbara King February 2022 Cotuit MA

Heidi King March 2022 Plymouth MA

Shlomit Klopman January 2022 Framingham MA

Tara Klupa February 2022 Mendon MA

Naomi Konikoff January 2022 Boston MA

Kaitlin Kramer March 2022 Cambridge MA

Julia Krasheninin March 2022 Holden MA

Debora Laufer January 2022 Brookline MA

Leah LeBouef January 2022 North Reading MA

Jae Li March 2022 Methuen MA

Dana MacDonald January 2022 Methuen MA

Robert Melchionna February 2022 Plymouth MA

Emily Melucci February 2022 Malden MA

Marisa Michetti January 2022 Natick MA

Margaret Millette Loomis February 2022 Eastham MA

Deirdre Mulcahy Patch February 2022 Beverly MA

Anna Murphy March 2022 Milford MA

Rebecca Peixoto January 2022 Framingham MA

Jessica Pisegna March 2022 Winchester MA

Katherine Prajzner March 2022 Hadley MA

Lourdes Ramos-Heinrichs January 2022 Newton MA

Sandra Reams March 2022 East Falmouth MA

Emma Riley January 2022 Fairhaven MA

Alise Rittershaus February 2022 Lynn MA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Massachusetts
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lindsay Schelhorn February 2022 Waltham MA

Joanna Schwenke Earls March 2022 Boston MA

Ashley Shaffer March 2022 Natick MA

Amir Shahsavari January 2022 Newton MA

Anne Spont March 2022 Auburn MA

Emily Sterber March 2022 Ayer MA

Sarah Vu March 2022 Newton MA

Wendy Walker January 2022 Holden MA

Sarah  Woodard January 2022 Marion MA

Indigo Young February 2022 Boston MA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Michigan
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Caroline Alexander January 2022 Saginaw MI

Terry Anderson February 2022 Bruce Crossing MI

Kathryn Atkinson January 2022 Mt. Pleasant MI

Marci Banfield January 2022 Port Huron MI

Amy Baumer January 2022 Eaton Rapids MI

Leah Brower January 2022 Kalamazoo MI

Devon Burke February 2022 Presque Isle MI

Elizabeth Chamer-Evink February 2022 Novi MI

Marianna Chamer-Paolicchi January 2022 Novi MI

MELISSA CORNETT January 2022 Dearborn MI

Alyssa Csernai February 2022 Paris MI

Christine Ewen January 2022 Lansing MI

Debra Fraccarolli January 2022 Lake Odessa MI

Megan Frey March 2022 Troy MI

Jennifer Hall February 2022 Wyoming MI

Kimberly Hartsell March 2022 Cassopolis MI

Kenneth Holda March 2022 Kalamazoo MI

Amanda Hopkins March 2022 Rives Junction MI

Deanna Huberty February 2022 Plainwell MI

Courtney Joesel January 2022 Grand Rapids MI

Laura Joswiak February 2022 Rochester Hills MI

Manette Kaufman February 2022 Manchester MI

Elizabeth La Framboise January 2022 Alanson MI

Audrey Laurila February 2022 Sterling Heights MI

Jessica Minnehan March 2022 Chesterfield MI

Mayu Nash March 2022 Hudsonville MI



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Michigan
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Emily Nowak February 2022 Ossineke MI

Amanda Orechkin January 2022 Troy MI

Maggie Patnoudes March 2022 Saint Joseph MI

Donna Payne January 2022 Harrison Township MI

Sara Pounds February 2022 Grand Rapids MI

Melanie Randall January 2022 Negaunee MI

Eve Ratliff March 2022 Troy MI

Laura Sayers January 2022 Dexter MI

Sonia Seely January 2022 Troy MI

Jessica Seguin January 2022 Holt MI

Alice Silbergleit March 2022 Birmingham MI

Cristy Starkweather March 2022 Ann Arbor MI

Lizbeth Stevens March 2022 Berkley MI

Kary Swiontek March 2022 Jackson MI

Gina Tower February 2022 East Lansing MI

Blaire Vander Tuig January 2022 Livonia MI

Ellen Zerafa February 2022 Howell MI

Kimberly Ziegler Iulianelli January 2022 Macomb MI



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Minnesota
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Alissa Allison March 2022 Albert Lea MN

Allison Athmann February 2022 Maple Grove MN

Elli Baker February 2022 Hermantown MN

Kaye Baumgardner January 2022 Plymouth MN

McKenzie Braden February 2022 Minneapolis MN

Nicole Burrington February 2022 Plymouth MN

Lisa Butcher March 2022 Bloomington MN

Elizabeth Eklund February 2022 Isanti MN

Jana Johnson-Olson February 2022 Duluth MN

Paula King February 2022 Blaine MN

Kristin Walton Lambert January 2022 Ramsey MN

Susan Larson January 2022 Bayport MN

Samantha Lukert February 2022 Duluth MN

Elizabeth Luoma February 2022 Duluth MN

Julia McClung February 2022 St. Cloud MN

DeeRae Nelson March 2022 Hawley MN

Carrie Northway March 2022 Farmington MN

Marypat Parker March 2022 Burnsville MN

Diane Peterson March 2022 Hawley MN

Gayla Poling March 2022 Rochester MN

Lindsay Rigelman March 2022 Byron MN

Tara Romsaas January 2022 Cloquet MN

Roszina Scott March 2022 Mankato MN

Angela Simonowicz February 2022 Bloomington MN

Kristin Skadsberg February 2022 Duluth MN

Hailey Skiba February 2022 Owatonna MN



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Minnesota
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Josh Sorvik February 2022 Duluth MN

Chelsea Sorvik February 2022 Duluth MN

Amy Sproat March 2022 Duluth MN

Rebecca Vold February 2022 Shakopee MN

Kendra Witte-Robinson February 2022 Duluth MN



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Mississippi
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kimberly Barnes February 2022 McComb MS

Kristine Beattie March 2022 Flora MS

Carla Chism January 2022 Pontotoc MS

Jordan Alyse Coffelt February 2022 Olive Branch MS

Mia Fioranelli January 2022 Olive Branch MS

Ashley Hancock January 2022 Flora MS

M. Andrea Lowrie February 2022 Madison MS

Kyla Mitchell January 2022 Byram MS

Leslie Parker January 2022 Petal MS

Victoria Scruggs February 2022 Ellisville MS

Cobern Smith March 2022 Houston MS

Lawanna Stanford Jumper January 2022 Poplarville MS

Virginia Swindoll January 2022 Hernando MS

Courtney Turner February 2022 Hattiesburg MS

Kim Tvarkunas January 2022 Meridian MS

Rinki Varindani Desai March 2022 Jackson MS

Emilie Weaver February 2022 Terry MS

Melissa White March 2022 Brookhaven MS

Stacey Williams March 2022 Brandon MS



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Missouri
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Sadie Bailey January 2022 Kansas City MO

Christa Blazevic March 2022 St. Peters MO

Sarah Anne Brown January 2022 Kansas City MO

Teresa Burns March 2022 Lees Summit MO

Victoria Carlson-Casaregola January 2022 St Louis MO

Emily Ciesielski March 2022 Greenwood MO

Jacqueline Dalman February 2022 Wentzville MO

JESSICA GIGANTI January 2022 ST. CHARLES MO

KristiLeigh Hadder Tatum February 2022 Poplar Bluff MO

Paula Heberer February 2022 Florissant MO

Cody Higgins March 2022 Columbia MO

Katherine Hoener January 2022 Washington MO

Mandy Howard January 2022 Farmington MO

Melissa Huse March 2022 Saint Louis MO

Jackie Jones February 2022 Cape Girardeau MO

Sara Krone March 2022 Wildwood MO

Heather Lazarides February 2022 St Louis MO

Brenda Martien February 2022 Ozark MO

Callie Mathis February 2022 Chesterfield MO

Lauren McCrory January 2022 Troy MO

Candace Mitchell March 2022 Kennett MO

Jennifer  Mollerus January 2022 Bowling Green MO

Sarah Pickett March 2022 COLUMBIA MO

Judith Ragan January 2022 Kansas City MO

Carmen Rathert February 2022 Clinton MO

Elizabeth Riedemann February 2022 St. Peters MO



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Missouri
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Alesha Rumple January 2022 Troy MO

Ashley Schott February 2022 St.Louis MO

Joanne Seitzinger-Motley February 2022 St. Louis MO

Mallory Sims February 2022 Sturgeon MO

Jade Smith January 2022 Kansas City MO

Anna Soyfer February 2022 St Louis MO

Maria Vuch February 2022 Saint Louis MO

Jodie Wallis February 2022 Saint Peters MO

Chelsea Wilson February 2022 Carl Junction MO



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Montana
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lori Clifton January 2022 Great Falls MT

Sarah Coffrin February 2022 Billings MT

Cheska Dietsch January 2022 Columbia Falls MT

Jane Eustance March 2022 Missoula MT

Darcy Frisinger January 2022 Three Forks MT

Tawni Guisti February 2022 Missoula MT

Bridget Loomis January 2022 Great Falls MT

Bonnie Lorenzen March 2022 Billings MT

Kelsie Maricelli February 2022 Missoula MT

Kimberly McCarthy-Cody January 2022 Butte MT

Meggan Mueske January 2022 Bozeman MT

Katie Sam March 2022 Billings MT

Amy Smith March 2022 Billings MT

Kelly Weingardt January 2022 Missoula MT

Audra Yetter March 2022 Bozeman MT



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Nebraska
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Elizabeth Burton January 2022 Lincoln NE

Jamie Connell January 2022 GERING NE

Jamie Curtis March 2022 Omaha NE

Angela Dietsch March 2022 Lincoln NE

Francis Patrick Duldulao March 2022 ALLIANCE NE

Deborah Fisher February 2022 Gering NE

Kara Harder February 2022 Omaha NE

Wanda Johnson January 2022 Lincoln NE

Robert Kenny February 2022 Omaha NE

Gabrielle Merchant February 2022 Omaha NE

Gail Palmer March 2022 Syracuse NE



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Nevada
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Sarah Alderks January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Katie Allen March 2022 Reno NV

Lori Baldis January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Jessica Lynn Benesh March 2022 Las Vegas NV

Deborah Bornilla March 2022 Henderson NV

Lauren Bowden February 2022 Reno NV

Ashley Burnett January 2022 Henderson NV

Renee Chaffee February 2022 Las Vegas NV

Amy Condino January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Jaymie Cutting January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Brooke D'Angeli January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Shayna Fillipovich January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Devin Fisher January 2022 LAS VEGAS NV

Christy Fleck March 2022 Henderson NV

Schyler Fujimoto January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Kristine Galek March 2022 Reno NV

Kelli-Ann Hall January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Dawn Huber January 2022 Henderson NV

Ashley Jenkins January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Karen Klopfer January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Danielle Knoeppel March 2022 Las Vegas NV

Adrian Krosnick January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Lynn Lawrence January 2022 Henderson NV

Lori Lipman January 2022 Henderson NV

Marnie Luxford January 2022 Incline Village NV

Susan Peacock January 2022 Reno NV



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Nevada
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Breanna Purnell January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Mandy Retzloff January 2022 Reno NV

Jessika Robinson(2) January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Jessika Robinson(2) March 2022 Las Vegas NV

Nancy Ryman March 2022 Reno NV

Jennifer Scarchilli January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Kelly Shekerko January 2022 las vegas NV

Nichole Sheldon February 2022 Las Vegas NV

Ashley Sobol March 2022 Reno NV

Elizabeth Utchel January 2022 Las Vegas NV

Mindy Volcic March 2022 Las Vegas NV

Mollie Watson March 2022 Reno NV

Dara Winn January 2022 Las Vegas NV



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New Hampshire
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kathryn Canedy March 2022 Hampton Falls NH

Collean Combs January 2022 Chester NH

Susan Drouin February 2022 Salem NH

Sarah Edwards February 2022 Weare NH

Patricia Estes March 2022 Ossipee NH

Shannon Frye February 2022 Stark NH

Kathleen Lavallee February 2022 Keene NH

Meredith Matuszewski March 2022 Spofford NH

Shannon May Najem March 2022 Meredith NH

Catherine Piotrowski March 2022 Dover NH

Bridget Powers March 2022 Plymouth NH

Heather Marie Souza March 2022 Lebanon NH

Larissa St. Amand January 2022 Merrimack NH



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New Jersey
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Sydney Abernathy March 2022 Roselle Park NJ

Marcia Allen January 2022 Hamilton NJ

Danielle Alu January 2022 Hamilton NJ

Ruzanna Amram-Paez March 2022 Garwood NJ

Susan Bakal  January 2022 Princeton Junction NJ

Michele Barasch January 2022 metuchen NJ

Kathryn Bradley March 2022 Flemington NJ

Jaclyn Braslow March 2022 Hoboken NJ

Shelby Allyn Camhi March 2022 Cranford NJ

Jaclyn Castellano February 2022 MANALAPAN NJ

Lauren Catellier January 2022 Mahwah NJ

Cheryl Chesner March 2022 Teaneck NJ

Deborah Jill Chitester(2) January 2022 Pennington NJ

Deborah Jill Chitester(2) March 2022 Pennington NJ

Joanne Christodoulou February 2022 Wenonah NJ

Amy Cohen January 2022 Livingston NJ

Amy Cooper February 2022 Maplewood NJ

Amanda Copes February 2022 Egg Harbor Township NJ

Jennifer Coutinho March 2022 Red Bank NJ

Helen Cox February 2022 South Orange NJ

Dolores  Cutler March 2022 Colts Neck NJ

Colleen Dalrymple January 2022 Bloomfield NJ

Naomi Derhy February 2022 LAKEWOOD NJ

Leena Devassy February 2022 Dumont NJ

Debora DiRaddo February 2022 Blackwood NJ

Tatyana Elleseff January 2022 Somerset NJ



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New Jersey
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Marcy Engel February 2022 Morganville NJ

Lisa Espinal January 2022 Marlboro NJ

Larissa Fedak January 2022 Jersey City NJ

Jennifer Federico February 2022 Montclair NJ

Melissa Ferrello February 2022 Plainsboro NJ

Anne Fetherston March 2022 Winslow NJ

Lauren Flaxman January 2022 Swedesboro NJ

Alison Gagliolo(2) February 2022 New Providence NJ

Alison Gagliolo(2) March 2022 New Providence NJ

Amanda Gagnon January 2022 Spotswood NJ

Nicole Gerber March 2022 Saddle Brook NJ

Amanda Gerlach February 2022 Manahawkin NJ

Rachel  Gossett January 2022 East Hanover NJ

Rachel Gottlieb March 2022 New Jersey NJ

Krista Hanus March 2022 Leonardo NJ

Kathryn Herridge January 2022 Long Valley NJ

Jacqueline Hewitt February 2022 Caldwell NJ

Kathleen Holterman March 2022 Branchburg NJ

Debra Holtzman February 2022 Mendham NJ

Krista Horowitz January 2022 Wall NJ

Francesca Ilardi February 2022 Whippany NJ

Carly Imperiale March 2022 Ventnor NJ

Marilyn Itty January 2022 Bergenfield NJ

Heather Jensen January 2022 Parsippany NJ

Gabriella Kelly January 2022 Marlton NJ

Lauren Kelly January 2022 Forked River NJ



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New Jersey
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Maureen Kelly March 2022 Upper Saddle River NJ

Kimberly Kerney March 2022 Cedar Grove NJ

Jeannie Kim January 2022 Palisades Park NJ

Millie Kim February 2022 Hillsborough NJ

Judith Koza March 2022 Eastampton NJ

Robynne Kratchman March 2022 West Orange NJ

Karen Kushla March 2022 Florham Park NJ

Francesca LaPorta March 2022 Toms River NJ

Kaitlyn Lokey February 2022 Collingswood NJ

Shannon Maloney February 2022 Bridgeton NJ

Denise McSorley March 2022 Colonia NJ

Lauren Meade January 2022 West Deptford NJ

Alyssa Molfese February 2022 Hightstown NJ

Amanda Mooney March 2022 Collingswood NJ

Lauren Mupanomunda February 2022 Lebanon NJ

Gwynn Neves February 2022 Freehold NJ

Lynn Odell March 2022 Jackson Township NJ

Victoria Orellana Orantes February 2022 Ewing NJ

Stephanie Osborne February 2022 Madison NJ

Rachel Pekarsky(2) January 2022 Union NJ

Rachel Pekarsky(2) March 2022 Union NJ

Jennifer Pessoni January 2022 Bayville NJ

Cassandra Pietrus March 2022 Avenel NJ

Cheryl Pizappi January 2022 Upper Saddle River NJ

Julie Rehrig January 2022 Manahawkin NJ

Olga Rincon-Velez January 2022 East Windsor NJ



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New Jersey
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jaime Roche January 2022 Holmdel NJ

Kimberly Rose Rule March 2022 Barnegat NJ

Christine Sabo March 2022 Newton NJ

Allyson Shulman January 2022 Hoboken NJ

Melissa Silva March 2022 Clark NJ

Rachelle Simons February 2022 Pine Brook NJ

Jade Smolokoff March 2022 Tinton Falls NJ

Shehzeen Sohail February 2022 Somerset NJ

HEIDI SOPKO January 2022 Ledgewood NJ

Nikole Spatola January 2022 Bridgeton NJ

Mary Stornes January 2022 GALLOWAY NJ

Yi-Chien Su February 2022 Madison NJ

Gretchen Szabo March 2022 Berkeley Heights NJ

Judith Tannenbaum February 2022 Edison NJ

Colleen Tierney February 2022 Washington Twp NJ

Karen Villanueva March 2022 Piscataway NJ

Debra Vogel January 2022 Manalapan NJ

Tanya Wayne-Houtz February 2022 Fords NJ

Holly Weinstock March 2022 Kinnelon NJ

Stephanie Weiser January 2022 Vineland NJ

Ashley Woller March 2022 Kendall Park NJ

Melissa Yearicks January 2022 Hammonton NJ



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New Mexico
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Robin Billmaier January 2022 Albuquerque NM

Leslie Bryant January 2022 Corrales NM

Rebecca Cox January 2022 Albuquerque NM

Darlene Crofcheck-Cherney March 2022 Gallup NM

Leslie Guzman March 2022 Rio Rancho NM

Suzanne House Swift March 2022 Portales NM

Diondra Maestas March 2022 Albuquerque NM

Chelsea Moss February 2022 Albuquerque NM

Alicia Roberts January 2022 Clovis NM

Shea Spence February 2022 Cannon AFB NM

Leana Trejo January 2022 Las Cruces NM

Sabrina Verdoza January 2022 Las Cruces NM

Cathy Vigil-Martinez January 2022 Santa Fe NM

Sherie Williamson March 2022 Tijeras NM



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kathleen Adinolfi March 2022 Bayside NY

Meghan Ahern March 2022 Staten Island NY

Malka Allweiss March 2022 Plainview NY

Shannon Anderson January 2022 Clifton Springs NY

Alison Baade February 2022 Glen Cove NY

Fran Barabell January 2022 New City NY

Susan Baranker January 2022 New York NY

Jillian Barrera March 2022 New York NY

Wendy Barrick January 2022 Sayville NY

Stacy Bastien-Renelique January 2022 Brooklyn NY

Lorena Bautista Portilla February 2022 New York NY

Casey Bazzini January 2022 Port Chester NY

Kristina Bellantuono February 2022 Staten Island NY

Terri Belloff February 2022 E Meadow NY

Gail Biscow February 2022 New York NY

Victoria Blasi January 2022 East Northport NY

Ann Blau January 2022 Flushing NY

Toby Blau January 2022 Flushing NY

Hadassa Blumenfeld January 2022 Brooklyn NY

Melissa Bory March 2022 Islip Terrace NY

Terese Brennan January 2022 Belle Harbor NY

Priscilla Brito January 2022 New York NY

Laura Marie Byrne March 2022 Kew Gardens NY

Catherine  Carbone February 2022 Huntington Station NY

Alexandra Caroli January 2022 Staten Island NY

Tina Caswell February 2022 Endicott NY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Aasish Cherukupalli January 2022 Levittown NY

April Chidester March 2022 Endicott NY

Katherine Childers January 2022 New York NY

JiHee Choi March 2022 Astoria NY

Surmin Chowdhury February 2022 Jamaica NY

Jiyoung Chun February 2022 brooklyn NY

Inslee Coddington February 2022 Brooklyn NY

Meredith Cohen January 2022 Plainview NY

Nancy Colodny March 2022 Forest Hills NY

Louise Cunningham March 2022 New York NY

Dina Danzi February 2022 Nanuet NY

Nancy Datino February 2022 Mamaroneck NY

Lauren Dentinger February 2022 Rochester NY

Lynn Dillon-Schneider February 2022 New York NY

Amy Dobson February 2022 Port Chester NY

Carly Dreher January 2022 Wappingers Falls NY

Laura Dumbrava March 2022 New York NY

Yuwrajh Durgude March 2022 Brooklyn NY

Candice Edelstein March 2022 East Northport NY

Visalakshi Elangovan January 2022 Albertson NY

Dina Ezagui February 2022 Brooklyn NY

Monika Felker January 2022 Buffalo NY

Susan Fenster March 2022 Kings Park NY

Allison Field January 2022 McGraw NY

Melissa Fitzgerald January 2022 Holbrook NY

Madeleine Foley March 2022 Bronx NY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kate Foster-Gagnier March 2022 Plattsburgh NY

Katherine Gallagher March 2022 Mattituck NY

Desiree Gallardo March 2022 Woodside NY

Colleen Gargan March 2022 Camillus NY

Erin Gibbons January 2022 Glenville NY

Lauren Graf January 2022 Warwick NY

Candice Greene January 2022 Freeport NY

Ciara Grogan February 2022 Jackson Heights NY

Lori Haber March 2022 Valley Stream NY

Shara Hakimian March 2022 Jamaica NY

Carolyn Hayden February 2022 East Aurora NY

Michele Heenan February 2022 Fredonia NY

Emily Hubert January 2022 Kings Park NY

Elizabeth Hyland March 2022 Brooklyn NY

Victoria Hytell March 2022 Westbury NY

Shoshana Jakubovics March 2022 Staten Island NY

Jonathan Jolivette February 2022 New York NY

Marilyn Jones January 2022 Clinton Corners NY

Elyssa Kaden January 2022 New York NY

Colleen Keane March 2022 Long Island City NY

Heather Kerr-Puleo February 2022 Hamburg NY

Caroline Kling January 2022 Brooklyn NY

Samantha Koncak January 2022 Candor NY

Ellen Koslo March 2022 New York NY

Beth Kraus March 2022 Bronx NY

Suri Krause March 2022 Monsey NY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Kathryn Kubic January 2022 Flushing NY

Kaitlyn Kuykendall January 2022 New York NY

Ching Yi Lam February 2022 Corona NY

Dolores Laskin January 2022 Smithtown NY

Caroline Lewandowski March 2022 Lockport NY

Justine Lopez January 2022 New Hyde Park NY

Miranda Lyons January 2022 Livonia NY

Amol Maddiwar January 2022 Syosset NY

Jane Madell March 2022 Brooklyn NY

Malky Margolis January 2022 Brooklyn NY

Rachel Markfeld March 2022 Dix Hills NY

Ainsley Martin March 2022 Syracuse NY

Kathleen Mayerhauser January 2022 Poughkeepsie NY

Kelly McGlyn March 2022 Staten Island NY

Gail McKenna January 2022 Tuckahoe NY

Tara Mclaughlin January 2022 New York NY

Joanne McRory February 2022 Muttontown NY

Angela Melkonian March 2022 Rockville Centre NY

Jacqulynn  Miden January 2022 Howard Beach NY

Holly Milne-Wells March 2022 Brasher Falls NY

Valentina Mocchetti March 2022 New York NY

Jacqueline Mojica March 2022 Roslyn Heights NY

Julie Morvitz January 2022 Astoria NY

Nicole Mule March 2022 Brooklyn NY

Cassandra Natali February 2022 Endicott NY

Cecilia Navarra March 2022 St Remy NY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Dawn Neenan February 2022 Staten Island NY

Ai Hong Ng March 2022 Fresh Meadows NY

Elaine Nihen January 2022 Saint James NY

Mimina Oswald January 2022 Orchard Park NY

Kathryn Palm January 2022 Dryden NY

Kimberly Pettis March 2022 Massapequa Park NY

Evelena Phillips February 2022 Hartsdale NY

James Pinto January 2022 Sunnyside NY

Carmen Polise February 2022 New york NY

Karen Poll March 2022 Monsey NY

Marisa Portanova February 2022 Pleasantville NY

Christina Powers January 2022 Highland NY

Banu Rajagopal February 2022 Roslyn NY

Jeanna Rayburn March 2022 Rochester NY

Jenna Reade January 2022 Seaford NY

Jessica Reeb February 2022 Amherst NY

Olga Rodriguez March 2022 Middle Village NY

Elissa Rotwein January 2022 Long Beach NY

Anne Rowley February 2022 Latham NY

Alexa Rubilotta January 2022 Staten Island NY

Tzipora Sacks February 2022 Valley Stream NY

Rachel Sarill March 2022 New York NY

Caitlin Saxtein February 2022 Westhampton Beach NY

Rachel Saylor March 2022 Corning NY

Ben Scharf January 2022 Canton NY

Judy Schneider January 2022 Smithtown NY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Ashley Schneider March 2022 Ithaca NY

Katja Schultz January 2022 MILLERTON NY

Gabrielle Seamans February 2022 West Seneca NY

Terry Seymore-Collins February 2022 Bronx NY

Kathryn Shaffer January 2022 Belle Harbor NY

Tala Shatila January 2022 Syracuse NY

Madiha Sheikh March 2022 Staten Island NY

Casey Sheren March 2022 New York NY

Amanda Sloan January 2022 Endicott NY

Elaine Smart January 2022 Queens Village NY

Sarah Smith March 2022 Fairport NY

Anna Soloviev January 2022 new york NY

Dana Starr March 2022 Bellmore NY

Pamela Sydney January 2022 Commack NY

Deborah Szanzer March 2022 Brooklyn NY

Eri Theotokas January 2022 Mineola NY

Dan Toker March 2022 Woodmere NY

Teresa Toscano January 2022 Little Neck NY

Jennifer Travers-Hartglass January 2022 Carmel NY

Audrey Tuza March 2022 Smithtown NY

Amanda VAnBrunt January 2022 Freeport NY

Nilsya Villarreal Rodriguez March 2022 Valley Stream NY

Jennifer Volpe January 2022 Brooklyn NY

Lindsay Vona January 2022 White Plains NY

Jennifer Wahmann March 2022 Wantagh NY

Emily Wang February 2022 Brooklyn NY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

New York
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Elizabeth Whitcomb January 2022 Chazy NY

Tania Woolcock February 2022 White Plains NY

Kathleen Wozniak(2) January 2022 Kings Park NY

Kathleen Wozniak(2) March 2022 Kings Park NY

Laima Wright January 2022 Brooklyn NY

Mary Wright March 2022 Ridgewood NY

Sylvia Zaki March 2022 Glen Cove NY

Gianoula Ziavras February 2022 Plainview NY



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

North Carolina
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Grace Briceno February 2022 Charlotte NC

Jennifer Brown January 2022 Leland NC

Amy Cameron February 2022 Apex NC

Amy Channell January 2022 Concord NC

Karalee Cole January 2022 Boone NC

Kendra Condrey January 2022 Marion NC

Kathryn Corey February 2022 Williamston NC

Janelle De Leon March 2022 Greensboro NC

Meghan Erb March 2022 Charlotte NC

Sarah Farrell January 2022 Charlotte NC

Perry Flynn March 2022 Greensboro NC

Sherri Frye March 2022 Charlotte NC

Mary Garavaglia February 2022 Goldsboro NC

Heather Gladd March 2022 Advance NC

Stacey Gumbel January 2022 New Bern NC

Kellyn Hall March 2022 Greensboro NC

Emily Hamuka March 2022 Greensboro NC

Holly Ann Hanley March 2022 Banner Elk NC

Caroline Heineck March 2022 Greensboro NC

Sara Hemric March 2022 Laurel Springs NC

Carolyn Hollifield February 2022 Pine Level NC

Emily Hornback January 2022 Boone NC

Jennifer Isom February 2022 Vale NC

La'Toria Jallah March 2022 Durham NC

Kathryn King February 2022 Durham NC

Rachel Kostura January 2022 Asheville NC



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

North Carolina
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Beverly Kreitzer February 2022 Fuquay-Varina NC

Charlotte Martin January 2022 Lumberton NC

Valerie Middleton March 2022 Jamestown NC

Autumn Nobles January 2022 Concord NC

Colleen Nolan January 2022 Charlotte NC

Lucia Pasquel-Lefebvre March 2022 Durham NC

Carley Prenshaw February 2022 Hillsborough NC

Danielle Py February 2022 Indian Trail NC

Casey Quinn-Daly January 2022 Clayton NC

Selena Reece March 2022 Raleigh NC

Lynette Sawyer March 2022 Belvidere NC

Ashley Seliquini March 2022 Greensboro NC

Lynda Shorter February 2022 Waxhaw NC

Caleigh Sweeney February 2022 Charlotte NC

Mary Tesh January 2022 Bermuda Run NC

Jennifer Trabulsi March 2022 Raleigh NC

Nicole Ulrey March 2022 Apex NC

Molly Vaccaro January 2022 Mooresville NC

Kathleen Vaughan March 2022 Wilson NC

Stephanie Vestal January 2022 Thomasville NC

Cynthia Walukewicz March 2022 Chapel Hill NC

Jennifer Wisthoff March 2022 Charlotte NC

Kimberly Womack March 2022 Greenville NC

Melissa York March 2022 Thomasville NC



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

North Dakota
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lesley Magnus February 2022 Minot ND

Nicole Sebastian March 2022 Bismarck ND

Meghan Voigt March 2022 Dickinson ND

Robyn Zeltinger January 2022 Bismarck ND



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Ohio
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Andrea Adkins March 2022 Dublin OH

Valerie Allendorf January 2022 Cincinnati OH

Angela Benson-Cole March 2022 Fairfield OH

Diana Bissell March 2022 Belpre OH

Miranda Boston March 2022 cincinnati OH

Carrie Boyd January 2022 Cincinnati OH

Carrie Boyd March 2022 Loveland OH

Caroline Brindo March 2022 Barberton OH

Amy Burns March 2022 Fairfield OH

Angela Campanelli March 2022 Dayton OH

Kathryn Collier March 2022 Cincinnati OH

Sharon Collins February 2022 Cincinnati OH

Donald D'Amore January 2022 North Olmsted OH

Elizabeth Farmer January 2022 Loveland OH

Patricia Fisher February 2022 Hamilton OH

Gena Fox March 2022 Aurora OH

Alisha Fullenkamp January 2022 Columbus OH

Julie Gala January 2022 Mason OH

Meridith Gallogly March 2022 Grandview Heights OH

Katie Garcia February 2022 Columbus OH

Ellen Handler March 2022 Mayfield Heights OH

Maripat Hanna March 2022 Bay Village OH

Shari Hazlett March 2022 Columbus OH

Mofida Helo January 2022 toledo OH

Hannah Hilborn March 2022 DELAWARE OH

Lauren Huffman January 2022 Columbus OH



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Ohio
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Sandra Donelle Kemper March 2022 Proctorville OH

Erin Kibler February 2022 Jamestown OH

Megan Kidd February 2022 Cleveland OH

Marla Knight February 2022 Powell OH

Taylor Koncelik February 2022 West Carrollton OH

Gina Kortyka March 2022 Lakewood OH

Theresa Lehmann March 2022 Kettering OH

Alaina Lindamood March 2022 East Fultonham OH

Elizabeth Link January 2022 Rocky River OH

Lori Lipp February 2022 Cincinnati OH

Erica Llewellyn February 2022 Cincinnati OH

Erin Luke March 2022 North Canton OH

Lauren Madhoun March 2022 Columbus OH

Jennifer McDonough February 2022 Youngstown OH

Shana McGrath February 2022 Westerville OH

Leslie McKee January 2022 Lancaster OH

Susanna Mechler February 2022 Mason OH

Alex Meibos March 2022 Kent OH

Rebecca Mental February 2022 Cleveland OH

Bernard Miceli March 2022 Chillicothe OH

Tina Moreno January 2022 Avon OH

Karla Mosher-Gilbert February 2022 Medina OH

Heather Murphy March 2022 Strongsville OH

Victoria Nadler January 2022 Pickerington OH

Christie Needham January 2022 Berea OH

Thea Nihiser January 2022 Rockbridge OH



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Ohio
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Sarah Noviski March 2022 Northfield OH

Megan Osborne January 2022 Cincinnati OH

Elizabeth Park January 2022 Sylvania OH

Zahra Qureshi March 2022 Westerville OH

Sharon Rains March 2022 Waynesville OH

Jenny Ramsay January 2022 Newcomerstown OH

Emily Recker March 2022 Columbus OH

Kelsey Roessner February 2022 Cincinnati OH

Tyler Roman January 2022 Columbus OH

Hilary Sample March 2022 Peninsula OH

Christina Sanford February 2022 Fairfield Township OH

Donna Scarborough March 2022 Oxford OH

Melissa Schnitzspahn March 2022 Hilliard OH

Jennifer Shaw January 2022 Columbus OH

Melinda Siefker February 2022 Strongsville OH

Holly Stevens March 2022 Wadsworth OH

Ciara Strittmather January 2022 Columbus OH

Erin Sweeney February 2022 Fairview Park OH

Marilyn Vacel January 2022 Sagamore Hills OH

Mary Vesel March 2022 Vincent OH

Julie Villemez February 2022 Cincinnati OH

Kathleen Vogt March 2022 Cincinnati OH

Anne Weitzenkorn January 2022 Cincinnati OH

Nicole Wiksten March 2022 Powell OH

Emily Work January 2022 Malta OH



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Ohio
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lindsay Zombek January 2022 Avon Lake OH



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Oklahoma
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Amanda Berg January 2022 Hulbert OK

Samantha Betchan January 2022 Edmond OK

Michelle Christman January 2022 Miami OK

Caitlyn Cloud January 2022 Oklahoma City OK

Heather Edwards February 2022 Oologah OK

Danielle Jordan January 2022 Claremore OK

Megan Kirk January 2022 Park Hill OK

Laura McLain January 2022 Oklahoma City OK

Haly McQuaig January 2022 Grant OK

Shelbi Parish January 2022 Oklahoma City OK

Sara Paul February 2022 Edmond OK

Kathryn Posey March 2022 Yukon OK

Cynthia Price Gable January 2022 Altus OK

Tiffany Sullivan March 2022 Oklahoma City OK

Morgan Thompson January 2022 Wagoner OK

Donna Wirt February 2022 Stillwater OK



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Oregon
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jennifer Arbaugh January 2022 Salem OR

Tamara Beasley January 2022 Gold Beach OR

Jessica Beers March 2022 Portland OR

Judith Belk February 2022 Lake Oswego OR

Jody Clough January 2022 Hood River OR

Rachel Davidson January 2022 Eugene OR

Emily Gibson January 2022 Portland OR

Joanna Mari Guhit January 2022 Eugene OR

Andrea Hackett January 2022 Newberg OR

Camraya Jolliff February 2022 Terrebonne OR

Anna Kelly January 2022 Portland OR

Mandi Ann Kimball Walker January 2022 Bend OR

Callie Kolb January 2022 Salem OR

Teryn LaRue March 2022 Hillsboro OR

Sarah Lockhart January 2022 Ashland OR

Janet Lockhart February 2022 Salem OR

Cecelia Pizano March 2022 Eugene OR

Kelly Reid January 2022 Central Point OR

Jena Leigh Stewart January 2022 Wilsonville OR

Cynthia Voller January 2022 Coos Bay OR

Theodore Vossen January 2022 Portland OR

Mary Joyce Woody February 2022 Redmond OR



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Lisa Alexander February 2022 Graceton PA

Jenica Andic January 2022 Huntingdon Valley PA

Vicky Baker March 2022 Bloomsburg PA

Ann Barnes March 2022 AMBLER PA

Jane Baumer February 2022 Indiana PA

Bethany Baxter January 2022 Oakmont PA

Sarah Betack January 2022 Harrisburg PA

Gordon Blood March 2022 State College PA

Holly Bodony March 2022 Philadelphia PA

Jessica Bova February 2022 New Ringgold PA

Christine Braun January 2022 Pocono Lake PA

Karen Cook-Marinelli February 2022 Jamison PA

Doreen Cooper March 2022 West Chester PA

James Coyle March 2022 HARMONY PA

Kathleen Cronin February 2022 North Huntingdon PA

Maria Crotty Palumbo March 2022 Wernersville PA

Linda Crum February 2022 Wellsboro PA

Cristy Davis March 2022 Falls Creek PA

Mildred Del Valle Morales March 2022 Chesterbrook PA

Stephanie DiNardo March 2022 Doylestown PA

Christine Dolor March 2022 West Chester PA

Brenda Dougherty March 2022 Harrisburg PA

Kimberly Dulski March 2022 Erie PA

Nicole Fenstermaker February 2022 Emmaus PA

Jessica Fitzpatrick February 2022 Colmar PA

Christine Galloway March 2022 Gwynedd Valley PA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Nancy Gauvin March 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Rachael Haagen March 2022 Reedsville PA

Donna Harris January 2022 Lafayette Hill PA

Janice Hay January 2022 Sewickley PA

Donna Heinrich March 2022 Bridgeville PA

Erika Hough January 2022 Doylestown PA

Abigail Jackson January 2022 Philadelphia PA

Kayla Johnson January 2022 Franklin PA

Corinne Kelleher March 2022 Brookhaven PA

Giovanna Kendra March 2022 Royersford PA

Robin Kerle January 2022 Lucinda PA

Cheryl Kiec Lehmier February 2022 Lititz PA

Stephanie King March 2022 DuBois PA

Sara Kleinman February 2022 Bryn Mawr PA

Beth Kotsovolos March 2022 Newtown PA

Marla Kovatch March 2022 Archbald PA

Alyssa Krebs January 2022 Lehighton PA

Kami Kubler Lizik March 2022 Greensburg PA

Krista Kulp January 2022 Limerick PA

Cassandra Layman January 2022 South Fork PA

Tracy Locher January 2022 Johnstown PA

Erin Lucatorto March 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Jacqueline Lynn January 2022 Canonsburg PA

Erin Magee January 2022 Lancaster PA

Ashley Malone January 2022 Greensburg PA

Dana Martin January 2022 Old Forge PA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Mary Mazzaccaro March 2022 Duryea PA

Brianna McLaughlin March 2022 Philadelphia PA

Shelly McManus March 2022 Levittown PA

Lisa Mesher March 2022 North Huntingdon PA

Carolyn Michener March 2022 Leola PA

Erin  Milewski February 2022 Harrisburg PA

Amy Monroe February 2022 Shamokin PA

Ashlee Moore January 2022 Schuylkill Haven PA

Jennifer Moore March 2022 Philadelphia PA

Kelley Morris January 2022 Levittown PA

Courtney Mottes March 2022 Aliquippa PA

Lisa Musto March 2022 Chadds Ford PA

Kelly Nace March 2022 North Huntingdon PA

Poornima Nanjundaswamy January 2022 Danville PA

Nancy Napolitano March 2022 Nazareth PA

Kayla Naviglia January 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Pamela Orsino January 2022 Franklin PA

Kelly Papst January 2022 Clinton PA

Lauren Pascucci March 2022 Hatboro PA

Meredith Pauly January 2022 Philadelphia PA

Whitney Pecovish March 2022 Bethel Park PA

Megan Pioszak February 2022 Dillsburg PA

Brynn Porter March 2022 Port Matilda PA

Julie Prellwitz-Bending March 2022 Chalfont PA

Nicole Rathbun January 2022 Genesee PA

Erica Roberts March 2022 Elizabethtown PA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Abigail Rosenberg February 2022 Philadelphia PA

Kelly Salmon March 2022 Oreland PA

Cindy Sanderson March 2022 Reading PA

Bridget Sanford January 2022 Philadelphia PA

Karly Schwarz March 2022 Seven Valleys PA

Robert Serianni March 2022 Glenside PA

Abigail Shafer March 2022 Morgantown PA

Andrea Sharar March 2022 Stewartstown PA

Carla Skelton March 2022 Scranton PA

Jessica Slivak February 2022 Philadelphia PA

Shelley Slott January 2022 Wayne PA

Christine Smith January 2022 Aston PA

Lauren Smith March 2022 Port Matilda PA

Rachael Smolen January 2022 Newtown PA

Kristen Soranno February 2022 Philadelphia PA

Alyssa Speaker February 2022 PHOENIXVILLE PA

Theresa Steger January 2022 Garnet Valley PA

Judith Stubbmann March 2022 Schnecksville PA

Jolynn Gluc Thomas February 2022 Exton PA

Lindsay Thrasher March 2022 Collegeville PA

Megan Trainor March 2022 Moscow PA

Dana Vermilya March 2022 Canton PA

Maria Viscosi March 2022 LANCASTER PA

Amy Viti January 2022 Sugar Notch PA

Carrie Vitko March 2022 Bloomsburg PA

Lucille Wakefield February 2022 Hummelstown PA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Pennsylvania
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Sarah Wallace February 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Lindsay Williams January 2022 Folsom PA

Bethany Wilson March 2022 Brookville PA

Wendy Woolcock January 2022 Millville PA

Rebecca Yarussi February 2022 Pittsburgh PA

Carolyn Yoder January 2022 Mt. Joy PA

Anne Zimmerman January 2022 Altoona PA

Lori Zitelli February 2022 Pittsburgh PA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Rhode Island
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Nicole Arteaga March 2022 Riverside RI

Brittany Kobeissi January 2022 Wakefield RI

Meredith Miller March 2022 Wakefield RI

Allan Shaw February 2022 East Providence RI

Patricia Swift Fulton March 2022 Cumberland RI

Jacquelyn Walton January 2022 Johnston RI



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

South Carolina
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Tara Cathleen Adams March 2022 Duncan SC

Charlise Anderson January 2022 Spartanburg SC

Lisa Baxter January 2022 North Charleston SC

Hannah Benge February 2022 Taylors SC

Alyssa Bovenzi January 2022 Myrtle Beach SC

Amanda Clemmons March 2022 Greer SC

Stacey Crowder January 2022 Myrtle Beach SC

Amanda Eubanks January 2022 Anderson SC

Brittany Fisher March 2022 Goose Creek SC

Megan Franken March 2022 Simpsonville SC

Kevin Grejda February 2022 Simpsonville SC

Danielle Hall March 2022 Summerville SC

Theresa Hopkins-Rossabi March 2022 Charleston SC

Janet Horn March 2022 Charleston SC

Kara Lynch January 2022 Beaufort SC

Tara Martino January 2022 Greenville SC

Angela MCLEOD February 2022 Sumter SC

Hunter Nelson February 2022 North Myrtle Beach SC

Emily Noble March 2022 Ridgeville SC

Elbangelis Ortiz Morales January 2022 Woodruff SC

Serena Osher January 2022 Columbia SC

Jana Porter February 2022 Orangeburg SC

Sarah Posen January 2022 Summerville SC

Caroline Rae March 2022 Charleston SC

Merritt Ray March 2022 Spartanburg SC

Carly Robinson January 2022 Greenville SC



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

South Carolina
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Cheryl L.F. Rogers February 2022 Columbia SC

Karen Senior February 2022 Orangeburg SC

Dakota Sharp February 2022 Columbia SC

Shon Flowers Smith January 2022 Leesville SC

Mary Starkey February 2022 Clover SC

Pamela Stone January 2022 Chester SC

Allison Thomas McGee February 2022 West Columbia SC

Anita Tobiere January 2022 Dalzell SC

Danielle Varnedoe February 2022 Columbia SC

Betty Wheeler February 2022 Conway SC

Kathleen Whelan February 2022 Columbia SC

Denise Carter White January 2022 Orangeburg SC

Wendy Wingard-Gay January 2022 Rock Hill SC

David Zeun February 2022 Forest Acres SC



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

South Dakota
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jill Marie Aarstad(2) February 2022 Tyndall SD

Jill Marie Aarstad(2) March 2022 Tyndall SD

Lisa Bauer February 2022 Rapid City SD

Lydia Guthmiller February 2022 Spearfish SD

Nikki Johnson(2) January 2022 Vermillion SD

Nikki Johnson(2) March 2022 Vermillion SD

Amanda Montgomery January 2022 Dell Rapids SD

Ann Spader February 2022 Sioux Falls SD

Kennedy Weiland March 2022 Mitchell SD



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Tennessee
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Rima Abou-Khalil February 2022 Nashville TN

Judith Alexander March 2022 Knoxville TN

Susan Amberg January 2022 Nashville TN

Kelli Beason January 2022 New Tazewell TN

Amber Bonner March 2022 Memphis TN

Amie Bourne January 2022 Germantown TN

Emily Bradley March 2022 Watauga TN

Ricky Burk March 2022 Arlington TN

Jessica Carter March 2022 HIXSON TN

Audrey Castlen January 2022 Nashville TN

Elizabeth Domico March 2022 Lakeland TN

Jamie Fisher March 2022 Nashville TN

Samantha Freemon January 2022 Christiana TN

Rene Gifford February 2022 Franklin TN

Amanda Potter Hereford February 2022 Nashville TN

Kristin Hwang February 2022 Hixson TN

Rebecca Jacobs March 2022 Nashville TN

Barbara Jacobson February 2022 Brentwood TN

Monica Johnson February 2022 Nashville TN

Emily Jones February 2022 Jackson TN

Julie Judkins-Giffin January 2022 Manchester TN

Erin Elizabeth Kavanaugh January 2022 Nashville TN

Beth Kennedy March 2022 Brentwood TN

Darlene Lampman January 2022 Knoxville TN

Crystal Lumm March 2022 Nashville TN

Kellin McKinney February 2022 Knoxville TN



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Tennessee
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Ellen Pearson March 2022 Knoxville TN

Sarah Post March 2022 Knoxville TN

Damien Roberts March 2022 Collierville TN

Alicia Rutherford March 2022 Knoxville TN

Alyssa Scott March 2022 Nashville TN

Jessica Simpson March 2022 Arlington TN

Michelle Skelley Ashford March 2022 Nashville TN

Christy Smith March 2022 Murfreesboro TN

Justine Springs February 2022 Memphis TN

Jennifer Stiriz March 2022 Murfreesboro TN

Jennifer Terry January 2022 Maryville TN

Lisa Thompson March 2022 Spring hill TN

Samantha Tidwell March 2022 Old Hickory TN

Danielle Watson January 2022 Nashville TN

Melissa Wheeling March 2022 Heiskell TN

Jenna Whipple January 2022 Knoxville TN



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Aracely Abergel January 2022 Houston TX

Victoria Alexander January 2022 El Paso TX

Kendra Alvarez January 2022 Laredo TX

Linda Anders March 2022 Groesbeck TX

Emily Anderson January 2022 Euless TX

Karla Ashabranner January 2022 Lufkin TX

Meredith Austin March 2022 Houston TX

Nicole Bankieris January 2022 League City TX

Lisa Beccera January 2022 Edinburg TX

Kellie Jo Blake February 2022 Houston TX

Margaret Blake March 2022 Houston TX

Cara Bond January 2022 Houston TX

Mildred Bonilla January 2022 Plano TX

Emily Bordier March 2022 Richardson TX

Alicia Brasile March 2022 Belton TX

Rachel Brooks January 2022 Austin TX

Paula Broussard January 2022 Manvel TX

Jennifer Brown January 2022 Pflugerville TX

DeAdrien Brown January 2022 Rosharon TX

Ashley Brown March 2022 Dallas TX

Kaylee  Butterfield March 2022 Fort Worth TX

Kelsey Cadavid January 2022 Houston TX

JoBeth Campbell Vance March 2022 Lubbock TX

Audrey  Campos March 2022 Houston TX

Melony Cannon March 2022 Woodway TX

Teresa  Cardon March 2022 The Colony TX



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Dana Carter January 2022 Magnolia TX

Melissa Caughlin February 2022 Sanger TX

Daniela Centeno January 2022 Coppell TX

Cara Cesari February 2022 Abilene TX

Rachel Chapman March 2022 Amarillo TX

Cynthia Chessher January 2022 Ft Worth TX

Sarah Chincarini March 2022 Watauga TX

Danielle Constanzo February 2022 Lubbock TX

Lisa Cook January 2022 Kerrville TX

Jason Cook(2) February 2022 Magnolia TX

Jason Cook(2) March 2022 Magnolia TX

Irene Cortez-Reyna March 2022 Harker Heights TX

Simone Crotteau March 2022 San Antonio TX

Ruth Crutchfield January 2022 Edinburg TX

Rebecca Dana February 2022 Frisco TX

Stephanie Daniels March 2022 Houston TX

Elizabeth Darwin(2) January 2022 Austin TX

Elizabeth Darwin(2) March 2022 Austin TX

Catherine Davis March 2022 League City TX

Julie De La Rosa March 2022 Brownsville TX

Shameem Dean March 2022 Dallas TX

Kimberly Delahunt February 2022 Georgetown TX

Nicole Derby January 2022 Houston TX

Kristen Desjardins January 2022 Cedar Park TX

Lara DiLollo March 2022 Aledo TX

Teresa Drulia March 2022 North Richland Hills TX



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Rolinda Dunlap March 2022 Allen TX

Sally Dunne March 2022 Houston TX

Shauna Falcinelli February 2022 Denton TX

Melissa Farrow March 2022 Livingston TX

Taylor Felan February 2022 San Antonio TX

Sabrina Filoteo March 2022 Houston TX

Dee Dee Fix February 2022 Heath TX

Nathalie Fletcher February 2022 Plano TX

Jessica Nicole Gagne February 2022 Austin TX

Monica Galvez January 2022 Fort Worth TX

Jennifer Galysh January 2022 Lindale TX

Nidia Garcia February 2022 Laredo TX

Julian Garcia March 2022 Mcallen TX

Tahira Gibson January 2022 Houston TX

Elizabeth Graves January 2022 Round Rock TX

Krissy Gravitt January 2022 Powderly TX

Deborah Guajardo March 2022 San Antonio TX

Jenny Guerrette March 2022 Richmond TX

Sarah Guseman January 2022 Victoria TX

Kristi Harm January 2022 FORT WORTH, TX TX

Virginia Hays January 2022 El Paso TX

Amy Ivey Henry February 2022 Galveston TX

Michelle Herrera March 2022 El Paso TX

Sandi Heussner January 2022 McKinney TX

Orlando Hinojosa March 2022 San Antonio TX

Rachel Hormann March 2022 San Antonio TX



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Katherine Hutcheson March 2022 Houston TX

Nancy Ikehara March 2022 MCKINNEY TX

Sarah Iversen March 2022 Denton TX

McKenna Jackson March 2022 McKinney TX

Amanda Johnston March 2022 Dallas TX

Katelyn Kans January 2022 Kingsville TX

Ruchi Kapila March 2022 McKinney TX

Odilia Keith February 2022 Crosby TX

Katherine Kessler February 2022 Breckenridge TX

Sheba Kirmani January 2022 Katy TX

Christina Koehn January 2022 Brenham TX

Jillian Koslan February 2022 Abilene TX

Jilliane Marai Lagus March 2022 Austin TX

Mendi Lancaster February 2022 Dallas TX

Perla Lantaco January 2022 Tomball TX

Crystal Lara January 2022 El Paso TX

Christy Lee March 2022 Conroe TX

Ali Levine January 2022 El Paso TX

Diane Longnecker February 2022 Dallas TX

Neeru Mahant March 2022 Frisco TX

Maria  Martinez March 2022 Floresville TX

Mary Martinez-Arraras March 2022 Amarillo TX

Angela Marunowski March 2022 Houston TX

Jessica Mattingly February 2022 Fort Worth TX

Emily McCullough January 2022 Austin TX

Christa McFadden February 2022 Bedford TX



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Amber McIlroy March 2022 Kingwood TX

Gwendolyn McVey March 2022 Longview TX

Edith  Miller March 2022 Tomball TX

Lisa Mims January 2022 Sanger TX

Stephanie Moreno February 2022 el paso TX

Amelie Muzza January 2022 Laredo TX

Bonnie Ortegon February 2022 Helotes TX

J Lyndelle Owens February 2022 Irving TX

Shannon Paige January 2022 Willis TX

Stephanie Palmer February 2022 Forney TX

Stephanie Pelt January 2022 McKinney TX

Kayla Pittman February 2022 Amarillo TX

Leanne Pool February 2022 College Station TX

Vicki Preer March 2022 Missouri City TX

Sara Prince March 2022 Princeton TX

Sharlene Pryer January 2022 Baytown TX

Megan Pullos February 2022 Mansfield TX

Christina Rappazzo March 2022 Houston TX

Sameera Ratrut March 2022 Dallas TX

San Juanita Reed February 2022 Houston TX

Tamara Reeves March 2022 San Antonio TX

Judy Rich March 2022 Cedar Park TX

Amy Richards March 2022 whitesboro TX

Andrea Richter March 2022 Dallas TX

Emily Ripley March 2022 Nacogdoches TX

Jessica Roberts Grant March 2022 Midlothian TX



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Betsaida Rodriguez January 2022 Mcallen TX

Adriana Rodriguez January 2022 San Antonio TX

Courtney Rodriguez February 2022 Houston TX

Bene Rutman February 2022 Beaumont TX

Vanessa Sanchez January 2022 San Antonio TX

Jessica Sather January 2022 Grandview TX

Kelsi Schuckman February 2022 Houston TX

Faiza Sheikh March 2022 Frisco TX

Jennifer Shelton January 2022 Pearland TX

Yelena Sieffers March 2022 Pearland TX

Sarah Simons February 2022 AUSTIN TX

Shelia Smith March 2022 Missouri City TX

Shala Sommers January 2022 Spring TX

Amy Sprott Crowell February 2022 Dallas TX

Laurie Sterling February 2022 Missouri City TX

Stevana Sullivan February 2022 Pearland TX

Jesica Sykes March 2022 Beaumont TX

Patricia Tate February 2022 The Woodlands TX

Michelle Tebout March 2022 River Oaks TX

Laura Thomas March 2022 Missouri City TX

Kimberly Throckmorton January 2022 Granger TX

Lisa Tran February 2022 Garland TX

Tina Tschoepe January 2022 Bulverde TX

Sherri Tuggle January 2022 Flower Mound TX

Mariah Turner January 2022 Missouri City TX

Lisa Van Hofwegen February 2022 Houston TX



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Texas
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Mia Victor March 2022 Katy TX

Courtney Vinson March 2022 Tyler TX

Reji Walker-Herbert March 2022 Sugarland TX

Alyson Ware March 2022 Austin TX

Jennifer Watson March 2022 Fort Worth TX

Lori White March 2022 Forney TX

Stephanie Wright March 2022 Amarillo TX

Morgan Wright March 2022 Pollok TX



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Utah
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Hannah Allen March 2022 Bountiful UT

Julie Barkmeier-Kraemer March 2022 Holladay UT

Ashley Brinkmeyer February 2022 Syracuse UT

Vera Draper March 2022 Kaysville UT

Shelly Elliott March 2022 Helper UT

Sarah Gallant January 2022 Salt Lake City UT

Ashley Gibson Bonkofsky January 2022 Apo UT

Judy Giordano Olson March 2022 Helper UT

Kerstine Hart March 2022 Springville UT

Kimberly Hirte March 2022 Murray UT

Tiffany Lee January 2022 Cottonwd Hts UT

Julia Lidgard March 2022 Salt Lake City UT

Tracy Liu March 2022 Orem UT

Brett Myers March 2022 Salt Lake City UT

Danielle Orrock February 2022 Highland UT

Angela Parker January 2022 Herriman UT

Shelly Reichmann February 2022 West Jordan UT

Jennifer Schlendorf March 2022 Salt Lake City UT

Liz Severin March 2022 Salt Lake City UT

Leann Smith March 2022 North Salt Lake UT

Kristin Sokolov March 2022 Saratoga Springs UT

Timothy Stockdale February 2022 Provo UT



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Vermont
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Mary Asper March 2022 Johnson VT

Cheryl Beaulieu February 2022 Hartland VT

Mollie Burke-Bendzunas February 2022 Williston VT

Mary Alice Favro March 2022 St. George VT

Julie Gribble January 2022 Norwich VT

Kerry Pierson January 2022 Colchester VT



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Virginia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Megan Aldrich January 2022 Fairfax VA

Renad Al-Souqi March 2022 Mclean VA

Catherine Ballif February 2022 Williamsburg VA

Renee Barnes-Malone March 2022 Norfolk VA

Kiera Berggren March 2022 Richmond VA

Ed Bice March 2022 Abingdon VA

Kristin Bodling March 2022 Annandale VA

Alicia Bouley March 2022 Chesapeake VA

Beth Cantu March 2022 Burke VA

Amanda Carlson January 2022 Manassas VA

Lindsay Cherry January 2022 Yorktown VA

Angelia Coggin March 2022 Virginia Beach VA

Whitley Collier January 2022 norfolk VA

Laura Connor January 2022 Moneta VA

Elizabeth Dalton February 2022 Roanoke VA

Brooke DiMarco March 2022 Arlington VA

Kristen Bertini Donahoe January 2022 Alexandria VA

Marisa Easter March 2022 Hampton VA

Ramona Elmore January 2022 Chesterfield VA

Shawnna English February 2022 Moseley VA

Kaneez Fatima January 2022 Great Falls VA

Samantha Fitzsimmons February 2022 Alexandria VA

Carrie Fleming January 2022 Stafford VA

Barbara Frank January 2022 Vienna VA

Rebekah Hamley January 2022 Lovettsville VA

Wendy Harris March 2022 Virginia Beach VA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Virginia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Melissa Haynes January 2022 Midlothian VA

Alexandra Houlbrooke January 2022 Richmond VA

Elizabeth Johnson March 2022 Centerville VA

Rachel Johnson March 2022 Chesapeake VA

Florence Jordan March 2022 Ashburn VA

Courtney Judson March 2022 Hampton VA

Courtney Kelly March 2022 Suffolk VA

Mary Klein January 2022 McGaheysville VA

Dina Kurtz March 2022 Alexandria VA

Samantha Litz March 2022 Roanoke VA

Lisa Rai Mabry-Price February 2022 Leesburg VA

Sally Mahmood March 2022 Broadlands VA

Kathryn Many March 2022 Palmyra VA

Anne Martin March 2022 Staunton VA

Julia Marzec January 2022 Richmond VA

Caitlyn May January 2022 Elberon VA

Caitlin McGowan March 2022 Roanoke VA

Erin McTighe February 2022 Virginia Beach VA

Erica Meeks March 2022 Falls Church VA

Jane Mills March 2022 Lynchburg VA

Sheila Moore-Neff March 2022 Alexandria VA

Sarah Morey March 2022 Woodstock VA

Pamela Morrison January 2022 Stafford VA

Alison Moulton March 2022 Alexandria VA

Katherine Murphy March 2022 North Chesterfield VA

Cindy Murray January 2022 Locust Grove VA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Virginia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Keshia Nesmith Jackson January 2022 Chesapeake VA

Karen Nettemeyer January 2022 Newport News VA

Lu Anne Patrick March 2022 Berryville VA

Ileana Perez March 2022 Fredericksburg VA

Andrea Pollack February 2022 Herndon VA

Lissa Power-deFur March 2022 Henrico VA

Michelle Rainville March 2022 Alexandria VA

Gianna Rivera Ortiz January 2022 Norfolk VA

Erin Sagaser March 2022 Bristow VA

Leah  Schie January 2022 Virginia Beach VA

Robert Senter March 2022 King George VA

Diane Shelton March 2022 Roanoke VA

Roma Shickel March 2022 Palmyra VA

Debra Shirt March 2022 Dumfires VA

Raegan Stanley January 2022 Martinsville VA

Shana Stanley March 2022 Norton VA

Betty Street March 2022 Pounding Mill VA

Carrie Szlyk March 2022 Fredericksburg VA

Corbin Tilson January 2022 Richmond VA

Geralyn Timler March 2022 Harrisonburg VA

Suzanne Toluba February 2022 Charlottesville VA

Celeste Travelstead January 2022 ALEXANDRIA VA

Holley Vaught March 2022 Troutville VA

Lindsay Victor February 2022 Springfield VA

Kelsey Vossler March 2022 Centreville VA

Brittany Walsh February 2022 Falls Church VA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Virginia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Erin Westover February 2022 Williamsburg VA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Washington
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Jenica Barrett March 2022 Seattle WA

Alexandria Brant January 2022 Shoreline WA

McKenzie Childs January 2022 Sumner WA

Katie Christensen March 2022 Olympia WA

Kathleen Clancy March 2022 Duvall WA

Brita Clark-Snustad January 2022 Orting WA

Blaine Cluskey January 2022 Seattle WA

Sherrie Cooper February 2022 Snohomish WA

Rachel Crum February 2022 Lynnwood WA

Deirdre Curle February 2022 Seattle WA

Bethany Davis February 2022 Ellensburg WA

Christie Erskine March 2022 Bellingham WA

Tianna Farnes January 2022 Spokane WA

Deborah Lynn Harris March 2022 Silverdale WA

Alice Hollopeter January 2022 Walla Walla WA

Erica Horadam February 2022 Bremerton WA

Troy Johnson February 2022 Oak Harbor WA

Sarah Kaplan February 2022 Seattle WA

Carol Lucero February 2022 Bellingham WA

Lisa Marfa January 2022 Federal Way WA

Julie Martina March 2022 Mill Creek WA

Kirsten McCall March 2022 Renton WA

Matthew McFarland January 2022 Seattle WA

Anjelette Mitchell February 2022 Auburn WA

Dana Montgomery January 2022 Oak Harbor WA

Melissa Murphy March 2022 College Place WA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Washington
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Courtney Murray January 2022 Seattle WA

Brittany Olsen-Boblitt March 2022 Clinton WA

Francesca Orvis March 2022 Puyallup WA

Eliza Peoples March 2022 Seattle WA

Angela Quesnell March 2022 Liberty Lake WA

Lynn Reberger March 2022 Richland WA

Yasmin Revecho-Viernes January 2022 Redmond WA

Sandra Romine January 2022 Riverside WA

Margaret Savage March 2022 Bellingham WA

Kimberly Scherer March 2022 Marysville WA

Claire Shoemaker March 2022 West Richland WA

Edythe Strand February 2022 Shoreline WA

Meghan Trocinski February 2022 Seattle WA

Lori Vidrine January 2022 Tumwater WA

Lisa Vogel March 2022 Seattle WA

Audrey Wagner March 2022 Bonney Lake WA

Meghan Wallblom January 2022 Spokane WA

Caitlin Ward January 2022 Everett WA

Andrea Whipple February 2022 Seattle WA

Jennifer Wigen March 2022 Mica WA

Nichole Wilder(2) February 2022 Hoquiam WA

Nichole Wilder(2) March 2022 Hoquiam WA

Jessica Williams February 2022 Puyallup WA

Robyn Zahand January 2022 Liberty Lake WA



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

West Virginia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Rebecca Arkell March 2022 Huntington WV

Deanna Basile March 2022 Clarksburg WV

Allison Brown February 2022 Huntington WV

Jill Bumgarner March 2022 Elizabeth WV

Emily Cobun March 2022 Kingwood WV

Christina Corso March 2022 Vienna WV

Deidra Darst March 2022 Kenna WV

Shae Dean March 2022 Winfield WV

Alexandra Dieringer March 2022 Bridgeport WV

Brianna Dorsey March 2022 Martinsburg WV

Julie Drummond February 2022 Huntington WV

Julie Dubs March 2022 Washington WV

Rhea Dyer March 2022 Bridgeport WV

Diane Epperly March 2022 Fayetteville WV

Krista Marie Erwin March 2022 Williamstown WV

Dawn Fea Huffman March 2022 White Sulphur Springs WV

Teresa Feller January 2022 Springfield WV

Joanna Fitzpatrick March 2022 Beckley WV

Kristy Fleenor March 2022 Oceana WV

Jill Freeman March 2022 Milton WV

Mary Fusco March 2022 Clarksburg WV

Leslie Graebe March 2022 Morgantown WV

Nicole Hamrick March 2022 Lumberport WV

Nicole Horne March 2022 Grafton WV

Anna Knotts March 2022 Thornton WV

Karen Mathias March 2022 Wardensville WV



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

West Virginia
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Brea McCreary February 2022 Wheeling WV

Holly McDermott March 2022 Philippi WV

Christina McMullen March 2022 Williamstown WV

Jessica Melonas March 2022 Williamstown WV

Cassaundra Miller January 2022 Morgantown WV

Beth Pickens March 2022 Buckhannon WV

Deidra Roberts March 2022 Hamlin WV

Katelyn Roden March 2022 Petersburg WV

Emily Sherer March 2022 Bridgeport WV

Stacey Short March 2022 Reedsville WV

Elizabeth Simmons March 2022 South Charleston WV

Jana Thomas March 2022 Romney WV

Paula Townsend March 2022 Philippi WV

Kristen Vinton February 2022 Milton WV

Jody Werner March 2022 Wheeling WV

Sherry Wheeler March 2022 Milton WV

Amber Whitmore March 2022 Oak Hill WV

Stephanie Zickefoose March 2022 Mill Creek WV



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Wisconsin
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Diane Baryenbruch February 2022 Spring Green WI

Nicole Bauer February 2022 Spring Green WI

Roxanne Bochman January 2022 Fall Creek WI

Richard Bryans January 2022 Eau Claire WI

Erin Donlin February 2022 ONALASKA WI

Ashley FitzSimmons-Olsen January 2022 Kenosha WI

Jaquelyn Healy January 2022 Birchwood WI

Nicole Lee March 2022 Waupaca WI

Laura Linek January 2022 Janesville WI

Cindy Meisner January 2022 Onalaska WI

Courtney Meulemans February 2022 Madison WI

Michelle Minter February 2022 Middleton WI

Erin Nelson February 2022 Spring Green WI

Janine Petersen February 2022 Merrimac WI

Kathy Pluer January 2022 Muskego WI

Tania Riske January 2022 Eau Claire WI

Kim Schwabenbauer March 2022 Holmen WI

Laura Spencer January 2022 Verona WI

Elizabeth Stathus March 2022 Menomonee Falls WI

Angelina Wilson January 2022 Butternut WI

Kerry Winget March 2022 Fond du Lac WI

Kailyn Wnek January 2022 Sheboygan WI



ACE Award Listing

January - March 2022

Wyoming
During this period, the following ASHA members and /or certificate holders were presented the 

Award for Continuing Education (ACE) by the Continuing Education Board. The ACE is a formal 
recognition of professionals who have demonstrated their commitment to lifelong learning by 

earning 7.0 CEUs (70 contact hours) within a 36-month period. For those individuals who have 
received more than one ACE, the number of awards is indicated in parentheses.

Awardee Name Award Presented Awardee City Awardee State

Anne Baures January 2022 Sheridan WY

Melissa Denker March 2022 Cheyenne WY

Nena Germany-Greer January 2022 Evanston WY

Jane Harden January 2022 Casper WY

Diane Kurth January 2022 Green River WY

Cynthia Lentsch March 2022 Worland WY

Madeline Neal January 2022 Gillette WY


